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CEEDILNGS
ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE ALLISONM K. TURNEHE

!t is now, almost 11 Q’clock,vthis hearing was

scheduled to begin at ten. The partiéipants

were here, both, PECO and Mrs. McVicker,

however, the Commissior had somehow cancelled

the originally scheduled court reporter, so we

are very fbrtunate to have Ms. Sturdivant here
to record the hearing, and 1 apoligize sdgain, on
behaltf of the Commission, and thank‘you all for
your patience.

 Convening this hearing to hear the
case of Charlane R; McVicker versus PECO‘Energy

Company. Ms. McVicker, your comp]aiht‘says

theft of 3dentity, changes in billting and

payments, misused by companies and/or person
within, of defrauding the system tﬁat was set up

to benefit the people by Benjamin Franklin. Not

applying or enforcing payments received to be

applied to correct accounts, and then it says,

What do you want the Commission to do?

Investigate internal fraud, misuse of computer

‘téchoiogy. Start with me at two properties

besides this one, and then you list 1830 or 1844

or 1846 or 1744 or 1844 West Sedgley Avenue,

CDOMMONWEALTH REDPORTING COMPANY {717y TB1-71807
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Philadelphia, or 1332 North Sth, parenthesis 901

West Thompson Street, Philadelphia, and 1n your

original allegation, you had mentioned more than

one Public Utility, but this complaint is just

documented against PECO, no other Qtility W113

be involved here. 1 gather you have had other

" hearings befcore the Commission?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, I Bavet

JUDGE TURNER: So you are familiar
with the procedures? |

THE WITNESS: ‘Yes, 1 am.

JUDGE TURMER: Before we start, 1°'d

1ike to say one other thing, and that is that,

vabout‘Azzo last night, 1 receievd s‘request from

an attorney, Raymond D. Roberts, Esduire, for a
ccnfinuance, Apparently he had just been
retained by Mrs. McVicker, and wanted a
continuance. The'requést was way téo late. We’
reguire a réquest five days ih advance of the
hearing, and of course, I and other judges are
lenient sometimes, but the evening before, when
actually our offices are officially closed, was
a continuance I felt I could not gfant‘

He also faxed me an entry of

appearance, and in his letter he says that the

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTIMNG COMPANY 717Y 781~7180
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previous attorney will withdraw his appearance,
th 1 haven’t received a withdrawal yet, but I
understand, Mrs. MegVicker, that it is your
choice that Raymond Roberts represent you; is
that correct? |

M8. MCVICKER: Yes, but Mr. Decker
(ph) was never retainedktc represent me, he was
lust retained to represent the theft of my |
ability, and he’s no longer representing me.

JUDGE TURNER: And Mr. Roberts is?

MES. MCVYICKER: Yes.,

JUDGE TURNER: I explained to
Mr., Roberts that he could request a further
hearing, but that I would go ahead with fhe
hearing today, and when 1 spoke to Ms. Lufﬁ
abput it, she had also =-- well, actually, she

hadn’t gotten a fax at that point, but she said

she preferred the hearing to go forward, so

that’s the situation with legal counsel.

1 do recognize that you have
obtaineﬁ Mr. Roberts, but we will proéeed with
the hearing today.‘ If he ﬁants, after tﬁis
hearing, he can send in a written request and
request a further hearing.

MS. MCVYICKER: I apoligize, I was

COMMOMWEALTH REPORBTING COMPANY (717) 7681~718B0
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cut of the courty, and unfortunately, five days
tater -- 1 was supposed to come back tast week.

Unfortunately I had some trouble, our truck as

my husband explained to YGu earlier, so, we

didn’t get back until yesterday.
JUDGE TURNER: 8ut you are

satisfied with the fact that we are going to go

on and you can request a further hearing”?

MS. MCYICKER: Yes.

JUDGE TURMER: What I need from you
is factual testimony in support of your
complaint, and I would like to do that under
oath. Are you ready to do that? |

MS. MCVICKER: Yes

JUDGE TURNER: Will) you go to the
witﬁeﬁs desk. You can take your papers with

you, any papers that you want.

Whereupon,
CHARLENE R. MCVICKER
having been duly sworn, testified as follows:
DIRECT EXAMINATION
BY JUDGE TURNER:
Q. wWill you state and spell your name

for the record?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-=1150
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A Charlene C-H~A-R~L~E-~N=E Renee,

R-E-N~E~E McVicker M=-C capital V-I-C-K-E-R.

Q. And where do you Tive?

A. My address in Philadelphia 1s 25
Weat Wildey Street, Phi?ade1phia;fPennsy?vania
191231

Q. And are you a custcmer of PECO
Electric Comp&ny at that addréés?

A Yes, 1 am,

Q. What facts do you want to tell us
about vyor complaint? |

A. I have several accounts with PECC,
it should be under Charlene R. McVicker, it

5t111 might be under CharTene'Benjamin, my

maiden name, 1 found out with other utilities

gnder bii1$= i submitted a copy of 1he marriage
license to the utilitiea and {o other bills, and
for some reasoh, my maiden hame has beeh put
back onto my bill, it’s never been switched over
to my married name,

a. Is that one Qf your complaints?

A. That’s one of the complaints. I

had known 1 had a problem 1n myfbusiness, I knew

‘I was having a prbbiem with money before 1 had

gotten married to my husband on December 8th, of

COOMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {747y 784 =7380
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2003,,bﬁtfﬁhen I did marry my husband, I found
out that my last name Benjamin, was a name {hét
was retated to Benjamin Frankl%n, and thaf my
identity as a Benjamin had been obscured from
publie knowled§e, and I was not who‘l thought 1
w&s, and 1 stopped payihg all my‘bills,when I
got married to my husbénd, to find out what my
real bills were and whaf were fhe‘bi?]s that

were not real, because I was gattingfbi}1s‘undef

my maiden name and to my business and to my

berson that weré made-up bills, as you would
say, ang I was paying bills two or three times.
A setkof bills were being sent tc me two or
three times over again, even tﬁcugh 1 paidfthem_
timely. My‘credit,rating prior to my stoppage

of all my payments was A plus. 1 paid my bills

more than timely, before time I paid my bill, I

never wanted to mess up gredit rating.

Once I got married to my husband,
my’name changed to MéVickerg I notified all
authorities involved,‘a11 utitilities and bills
‘and everyone else., I got my new social security

card, my new license, and for some reason, all

my bills, my bank accounts, everything went back

to Benjamin., I'm still having a problem with

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 761-7150
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anycne recognizing me as a MCVicker and hot a
Benjamin. It’s a very 10ng—invo?ved sfory, but
basically I wanted to ftouch upon -- if I may; 9o
to PGW ... | “

Q. I prefer you don’t go to PGW.

AL Okay.
Q. Why do you want to do that?
A. Cne of the request I have today is’

to have PECO come in and change 6ut tﬁe meters
ér all my faci]ities, to see if the electronic
meters arekréading properly, becauée we Tound
with another, anctﬁer‘utility, that the meters
were reading fast, so I'd like to have that
done.

Q. First, et me find out what are all
your facilities? |

AL Ckay. At present, we have 285 West

Wildey Street, which 35 my home. Do you need

the account number, Your chor?

Q. Not right now, I will want it
later, but I just want to’knoﬁ how many and
where»fhey are.

A;’ The other —-- one property actually,
the address would be for the 1700 block of West

Sedgley through the entire 1800 block of West

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150
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Q.  What about 1332 North 8th Street?
A. That was a property that I . was at
my tenant's house prior to 1800 West Sedg]ey;

the Sedgley Avenue address, and I went back in

~the history and found that the amount of mongy

that I was paying on the ¢th Street property was

double. Not double. it was astronomical,

compared to what we we%e paying on Sedgiey

Avenue, so 1 wanted a review back on that‘
pfopérty, but we are no longer téﬁants there.
Q. S0 you were a business tenant
there?
A. Yes, we were. We are not an

industrial, we are just a business. We don't do

any manufacturing. We have a warshouse, we have

a fax machine, telephone system, Jights, we
don’t do any manufacturing. We are not

commercial...

Q. You are commercial.
A. In an industrial sense.
Q. Excuse me, 1 didn't mean to

interrupt vyou.
A That’s okay.
Q. I think we would classify you as

a commercial customer and not an industrial

COMMONWEALTH HEPORTING COMPANY (717) 71681~7150
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customer, because commerciai can cover a whgle
fange of usage. You have a fax, telephone ahd
lights you say?
Al S Exactly. We have one bay‘that has
an overhead crane in it, we have a’DC rectifyer
on the property, similar to what we also had at

9th Street, but the space at 9th Street was only

fifteen thousand square feet, and this property

is a hundred and ten thousand square feet.
Q. I'm sorry, I’'m just taking notes.
Did you have elevators at Sedgley?

AL Yes, we do.

Q. Am I saying it right, Sedgley?
A Yes.
Q. Do you have more testimony, or

should 1 ask you guestions at this point?
A I prefer. if you ask me guestions,.

Q. Do you have a dispute about your

current bill at Sedgley Street?

A, Yes, I do.

Q. So what is wyour biff at Sedgley
Street?

A 1 brought copies of the bill. When

I opened the account up June of the year 2000,

our one meter, which is called the main bay, is

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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from two hundred and s§kty~five dollars a month,
Somehow this bil1 turhcdkintc CYGSe‘to éight
hundred do}laks a'mOnth for some reason, and I'm
not sure why it5s eight hundred dollars a month.
We have less employees how than we did in June
of 2000, and we are not doing as much business
as we did in the year of 2000, and we are also
getting a bil} dn the one sheet from PECOyand a
Bill attached to the back, which is from Trans
America, Electric America, anhd 1 amkwondéring*
why are they attached to my bill, and why am I
paying them as well as PECO, and I'm considered
an industrial account,k Why am 1 industrial when
I'm not a manufacturing company?

Q. Slow down a 13ttle. - You say you
have four métcrs there? |

'A* Yes, 1 do.

Q. And the main oné you said, it was
265, and’it went to eight hundred?

A. Yes, 1t’s ﬁver five hundred. It
would vary from six hundred to eignht hundred
dollars a month now, for some reason. It's way
over five hundred.  It’s always a Variable.

Q. Then you have a second meter of the

four where you have another bil) attached?

CCOMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 761-7180
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A Four meters with four different
bitls, but the first I get industria1,bi11ing as
if I'm a manufacturer, it’s a green and white‘
i1l that comes in.

Q. That’s on the one that was 265 a
month?

A. Yes, that’s correct, and the first
nsge will staté PECO and give me all the
charges, and then on tﬁe second page of the bill
it has & company called E]ectkic Amerisa MST an
it, and that would be area of 714, and they have
a’charée on there as we}l.

Q. Electric America.

A So I have a two-page bill that

comes. 1t’s only a one page bill we began.

Q. So that’s all regarding the main
S meter?

AL This is the one meter, yes.

G Do’I correctly see that you have

visual problems?

A Yes.,

Q. With your right eye?

A Yes, I do.

Q. So that’s one meier‘ Then the

second meter?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPAMNY (717) 761-7180
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A. The second meter, we had a lease
tenant that was 1in, we catl it the PNC wiring
bay, because that was the lease tenant that was
in there. They were paying their own eglectric
biTlQ but it was in the brevious ownef’s name,
and when 1 brought the bill in June of 2000, of

course all the bills were returned to my name,

~and PNC wiring, our lease tenant, wanted to

ekpahd, so I agreed to put in an additional
electric service, run a new line tb their area
which I paid for through an electrician, ahd
they wanted the service put into their name,
they wonld pay the electric service. PNC
Wifing, and 1’m nbt fighting what their charges
are, they left. They left owing me close to a
year’s rent. 1 gave‘them ali ﬁhe possible
allowances as possible, to stay there, and they-
left owing me rent, and they also left owing
PECO a‘bundred and thirty-four doiTars and
seventy-eight cents. ‘PECC came in and turhed
off the e]ectric to that meter, to that bay

without even conferring withkme as to why the

"bil1l wasn’t paid. It was a shut-off notice to

PNC Wiring, which went up to two hundred and

thirtyﬂfdur dollars and seventy-eight cents,

CCOMMONWEALTH HEPORTING COMPANY (717 761-7180
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wnich [ paid, close to two and a half months
ago, on behalf of PNC Wifing,'whO‘ieft me
stranded fdr thousands of dollars, and 1 still
do not have eleciric into that progérty yet.

Q. Your testimony is that you paid
that final bili?

A Yes, 1 paid~thaf shut-off ndtice,
and the reconnect charge, and it stil) hasn’'t ‘

been turned back on.

Q. And when did you do that?

A, Two ...

Q. " Two months ago?

AL ’Two months ago.

Q. So this is the end of April,
March -- end of February?

A 1 apologize, Your Henor, my pay

bi11 file was misplaced. 1 was away, I didnt

have time to find it.

a. That’'s okavy, buf Ifm just
estimating what two mohths back would be.

A February, March. |

Q. And you have reqgquested that service
be restored?

A. Yes, I went to PECO personally, i

spoke to the representative, I took down all

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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information, and I went to the cashier and paid.
Gave them cash. I got a receipt, énd the meter
was supposed to have beén turned on‘withfn’twc
days. |
Q. And you say you have that receipt

but not with you?

A. 1'm sorry.

Q. Now, what dbout the cther‘two
meters?

A When we moved in, we had the four
bills coming in. For some reason, PECO came in

and changed all the meters out, and they took

the one meter, PNC Wiring's bay, and said that

- we are not using that meter any more, so we

didn’{ need that meter, and 1 had a huge credit
on that meter, because 1 hadkpaid the bill on |
it, so 1 had a huge credit, and the? transfefred
that credit over to another meter, so from what
I can understand from your bi]}ing; is that they
cancelled that meier out and gave that meter
number to another meter. I'm really quite sure
thay'kind of mixed up the metér numbers and
meters, and I'm not sure what’s going op with
that particular meter, and they took tﬁe meter

dWAY . I don’t know why the meter number 1is

 COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761=~7150
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appearing elsewhere on my bills,.

Q. They took the meter away from the

PNC Wiring bay?

A. Right. when I put the new service
in fcr PNC Wiring, they took the original meter
that was in PNC Wirﬁng’skGUt, and I had been
paying on a meier that was in tﬁeir bay, that
wasn’t PNC Wiring's meter, it was another meter.

Q. There were twe matefs in that bay?

A Exactly, right, and I ended up with
a credit. I think it was close to eight hundred

dollars, of which I got credited back on to

another bill, which it was applied. That meter

is nu?i and void at this point in time.

Q. But you do still have two other
meters?

A. I have one other’metef. One other
meter which is in the -~ the ihfeekstofy, it’s

the uhoccupied building.

Q. Unoccupied? |

A Yes, it's an’empty'bui1ding, it’s‘
vacant. |

Q. I thought you octupied it ?

A, We own the property, but we are not

doing any business in that building, it’s

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150
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closed. The byilding is }ocked.’ We don’t have
any activity in and out of that one part}cular
building. It’s a separate‘building~on tﬁe

property that has a meter on it, and that meter

was also shut off for non-payment.

Q. Was it remc?ed?

A. No, the meter is stil1l there.

Q. And what ié the balance on thaf
meter? | |

A Well, what’s confusing about it

because it's the same balance of the PNC Wiring,
théy are paid, the meter humberskare’fixed unp .
It's just we have'a'confusing meter syrtuation on
our property, and I need someone, a |
representative from PECO to come out there and
gc through with a repfeSentative ffcmkour
company to go out and see what is going on‘with

our meters.

Q. Have you reguested that?
A, Yes, I have.
Q. And?

AL They said it’s impossible. Nobody
goes out to do that.
Q. D6 you have a total diépuféd amount

with PECQ?

} COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717Y 781-~7T45850
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Al Go back to the first meter at the

main bay, what we call the main bay, that bill

right now is ten thousand dollars. :I’m really
confused how a bill from two hundred and
sfxtybfive dq}1ars or no more'than fi&e‘hundred
dellars when we sfarted with E}eétrwc America,
doubled up on 1t. How‘the biliybecame ten
thousand dollars, and,why am I a manufacturer,
industrial building.

Q. | You have given that testimony’
before. I''m sorry to cQt you cff,  I just want
to know what the financial dispute 1s at this
moment .

A. Ten thousand dollars on the cne
bill,

Q. Okay, ten thousand on the one bill,
and on the others?

AL The other one I paid. 1 don’t know
that there is another disputed bill. I paid the
others.

Q. So there’s no other disputéd bills?

A. And on my housgse it’s a bine hundred
dollar bill on my house. Your Honor, may I have
a moment.

- JUDGE TURNER: Let’s go off the

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 161-7150
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record.
(Discussion Held Qff The Record.)

JUDGE TURNER: Let’s go back on the

record.

BY JUDGE TURNER:

a. Why don’t you start that again.

A, If PECO could give me an éccounting,
of what has been billed and what has been paid
on this account, then I could have a better
feeling as to if there’s a dispute with another
meter.‘

Q. But there’s a dispute about the
meter at your house?

A. ~ Yes, I have a disahte.

Q. And the disputed amount is about
nine hundred?

AL Yes.

Q. And there’s a disputed amount of
about ten thousand dollars of a meter in one bay
éf your commeri531 property, and then you are
not sure about disputes with other meters?

A. There might be another dispute of
annother amount bn a commercial property, but Ik

need to see a current bill for that.

COMMONWEALTH BEPORTING COMBPANY (717)Y 7681-7180
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Q. Now, my only question is that you
had a credit of eight hundred do}lars, but you
did not lose that, that credﬁt wasktransferred?

A, It was applied, and as far as 1
know, it’s been zeroed out ét that this pciht,
but 1 also need to get an accounting to make
sure tbat that is the case, that that meter ié

null and void at this time.

Q. Does that compliete your t&stimony?

A, 1 ha?e one other question, Your
Honor. | |

Q. I don't want questions, I wﬁnt

factual testimony.

Al This is factual testimony.
Q. Okay.
A. When 1 make my payments, I make my

payments thrcough Speedpay on all of my bHills

except for the one in the main bay, the one

~disgputed, about ten thousand dollars. Speedpay

could not take that because the account number
was too long. It had an 01 on the end of it for
some reason, and Speedpay and PECO becth thought
it was very unusual as to where that number came

from. 1t had too many digits to it, so 1 always

had to send a check, 1 couldn't do that thkcugh

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY 1717) 761-7150
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Speedpay.

Q. Now, earlier yoeu offered to give
the account numbers, and now it seéms Tike it
would be a god idea to take the account numbers.

AL Okéy, we @i11 start with the main
bay. :I will read where the bill ~=- the bitl is
addfessed to Jopac, which is J-0-P-A-C, Inc.

Q. Is that your company?

A Yes, it is. 1t goés to our post
office box, which;is,50447, that’'s Phi?ade1ph&a,
Pennsylvania, 19132, and the account number is
024019001502601 .

Q. Let me repeat that

0240190015026017

A, - Yes,
a. What are the other account numbers?
A, The aceount number for the PNGC

wiring meter, which 15 3130 on Sedgley Avénue,
the bill was going to, P as in Peter, N ag in
Nahcy; C as in Charles,‘Wiring'Inc.; 1830 West
Sedgley S-E-D as in David, G as in George L-E-Y
Avenue. Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19132, and
that accdunt number was 240631353812. |
a. Let me repeat that 240631353812?

A. That’s correct. The third bill in

COMMONWEALTH REPOATING COMPANY [717) 781-7150



S

1o

11

13
14

15

16

17

18

19

20

guestion here, wasyagain, addreséed 1o dopac;
which is J=0-P~A-C Inc., to»our‘post offﬁcekbox
50447, Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19132. It
Says Jopac on it, not Inc., just J«OfP*A~C, and
it shows the address of 1800 West Sedgley,
that’s S~E~D-G-L-E-Y Avenue, Philadelphia,
Pennsylvania 19132 dash 2108 ...

Q. Okay.

AL '.,.‘ahd that account number is

240631352053;

Q. Let me read it baék. 2406313520537

A. Thét’s correct. The fourthfmetér

here 1s addressed to Charlene Benjamin, 25 West

Wildey Street, that’s W-I-L-D-E-Y, Philadelphia,

Pennsylvania 19123, and that account number is

220662172414,

Q. 2206621724147
A That’s correct, Your Honor.
Q. Did you have any exhibits that you

wanted to submit?

Al Yes, if I ¢could, I havé to put them
back in order.

Q. Fine.

AL You would 1ike them in}order as I

read the accoumt numbers off?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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Q. I would 1like them in whateyer order
you want them in, and how it make sense to your
case, When you are finished, wEVWi11‘aljow
Ms. Lutz to cross—-examine you. k

Let’s go off the record while you

get them in order.

{(0ff The Record.)

BY JUDGE TURNER:

Q. Ohé question I’d 1ike to ask before
I allow Ms. Lutz to cross?examine, and that iJjsa,
are you claiming that you ¢annotk§ay these
bills? |

A, Mo, I‘am not.

Q. So this is not an inability to pay.

JUDGE TURNER: Ms. Lutz,lwoqu you
like to cross-examine her?
CROSS~EXAMINATION

BY MS. LUTZ:

Q. Ms. Benjamin, 1'm sorry,

Mrs. McVicker, on the account that you mentioned

on PNC Wiring, are you associated with PHC
Wiring, or is that a separate company that you
used?

Al They were a teased tenant of mine,

COMMONWEALTH REPOHRTING COMPANY (7A7)Y 78Y=-73850
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and they went into bankruptcy.

Q. So that account was never in your
name or your company’s name; is that cofrect?

A. | Thét’s absoluta}y éorreétf

Q. On the other two accounts for‘a
Jopac; are those accounts registered under your
name?

A. Mo, they are under Jopac.

Of When the informaticn is requsted as
to who the owher of busginess is or the contact,
are you listed oh those acccunts?k

AL ves, T am.

,MS. LUtTZ: I think, Your Honor, I

would 1ike to proceed with the testimony of

Ms., Tarpley, and then in fact - same of the

other accounts we really did not khow éhe was
asgsociated with, or,we’cou1d'not understand part
of her comp]aint. It was not clear, and we were
unable to reach her, so we would request account
statements for the two prac accounts that are
closed, and information on:them, because we were
unsure that they were any way, in relationship
to her before coming this morning.

JUDGE TURNER: And then we might

have a further hearing on them?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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MS. LUTZ: Yes, that would be fine,

but 1 would need to run account statements on

those two accounts, because it was not clear

from her complaint that she was complaining

~about those accounts.

JUDGE TURNER: That’s true.

I guess‘I would like one question answered, and
perhaps Ms. Tarpley can do'that, and that is,
why haven’'t you switcﬁed her own residential
accodnt from Benjamin to'McVicker‘:

MS. TARPLEY: We don’t have &
record of a requeét to switch herklast nanme .

JUDGE TURNER: She said she sent
you a copy of~hérkwedding certificate,

MS8. TARPLEY: I didn’tVSBe that
when 1 was investigating the account.

MS. LUTZ: Our records do not
reflect that, but certainly if‘she woq1d reqguest
thét to be done,,it would certainly be done.

JUDGE TURMER: 1 would think that
you coufd take the testimony today as a requést?

MS. LUTZ: Certainly, we will do
that. We will do that, Your Hopnor. |

JUDGE TURNER: Normally, the

procedure is that she testifies, then

CONOMMONWEAL TH BEPORTING LOMBANY (719 Y 2RY«74180
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Ms., Tarpley testifies, and then she can give

final testimony, however, if there’s going to be

~a further hearing, we might need to alter thsat

sequence, but right now before we ¢all
Ms. Tarpley, do you have any further testimony
you want to give, because of questions that have
been asked of you, creatcd any prablems or
misunderstanding. Are you satisfied with your
téstimony;sc far.

MS. MCVICKFR: So far 1 am, Your
Honor .

JUDGE TURMER: Thank you. GCould

you return to your table and allow Ms. Tarpley

te sit at the witness desk.
(Witness ekcused.)
Whereupon,
RENEE TARPLEY
having been duly sworn, testified as follows:
| JUDGE TURNMNER: Before‘we start, 1s
it true, that PECO doesn’t send technicians or
field employees out to go over meters with
customers?
MS. TARPLEY: That’s not true.

JUDGE TURNER: S0 1 ask that that

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 781=7150
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be arranged.

ME. TARPLEY: Yes.

JUDGE TURNER: So will you consider
that as & request today alsoc?

MS . TARPLEY: I just need clarity
on exactly what propefties we are ta}king about
here. 1’'m not quite sure where you want the
investigation.

JUDGE TURMER: Why don’'t we clarify

that later. I don’t want to delay your

testimiony, which is important, and then we can
get into that, maybe at the end of the hearing.
WGu?d‘that be all r{ght, Ms., Lutz?
MS. LUTZ: That would be
acceptable, sure. |
JUDGE TURNER: Do on want to
aqualify her?
MS . LUTZ: Yes.
DIRECT EXAMIMATION
BY MS. LUTZ:
Q. Ms ., Tarpiey, would you please state
your full name and spell it for the record.
'A} Renee Tarp1ey,'R~E~N*E—E
T=A=R~P~L-E-Y,

Q. Ms . Tarp?ey, would you pliease state

COMMONWEAI TH REPOBTING COMPANY {717) T764=~7150
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your business address?
Al 2301 Market Street, Philadelphia

Pennsylvania 18101.

Q, By‘whom are you wmployed?

A PECO Energy.

Q. - And what 1s your position with PECO
Energy?

AL I'm a Regulatory Assessor.

Q. And how many vears have yau been‘

employed by PECO Enefgy?

A Approximate]y’twenfy vyears.

Q. Would you please describe your
duties as 8 Regu?atcfy Assessor?

AL I'm responsible for reviewiﬁg
infoermal and formal complaints filed with'thé
Bureau of Gohsumer Services. |

Q. Thank you.

MS . LUTﬁ:‘ Your Honor, may 1
approach with the exhibts?

Juoes TURMER: Certainly.
BY MS. LUTZ:

Q. Ms. Tarpley, in the course of your
employment with PECO, have you had the

opportunity to review anD become familiar with '
the account so noted, as Charlene Benjamin?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150



0

10

11

12

13

14

15

16
17
18
19

20

A. Yes,

Q. Ms. Tarpley, do your records

indicate that this rate payer had requested a

name change on the account?
| A.’ No.
MS. LUTZ: Can I refer for the
purpose of this hearing today, as Ms. Benjamin's
account, to this account statement?

JUDGE TURNER: Do you object to

fthaf, Ms, Benjamin?

MS. MCVICKER: No.

JUDGE TUR&ERi Yes, you may;

MS. LUTZ: Thank you, and PECO
would submit an thé record, that we‘wi11 in fact
ensure that that name is Changgd on'ycur‘
aCCOuntQ |

MS. MCVICKER: Thank you.

BY MS., LUTZ:

Q. Ms; Tarpley, wou}a you’pTease
confirm the address of this service account?

AL The zddress ié 25 West wildey
Street, Philadelphia,:Pennsy19ania 19123

Q. - Could &bu please describe what has
been marked as PECO Exhibit Number‘One.

AL Peco Exhibit One is a thrée page

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150
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document of the Account Statement for
Ms. McVickers from October 2002 to, at the time
of'preparation, April the 8th, 2005,

Q.  Would you please confirm what
service is provided to this property?

A, Residential electric.

Q. Would you please give us the
average-monthly billed amount on this account?

A The average bill 1is ninety~nine
dollars.

Q. And what is the calculated-monthly
budget amount on this éccount?

A A hundred and nine dollars.

Q. Would you please explain in thgr
column marked Supp Chg, identified in‘one of the
columns, what does that indicate?

A, ;~‘That stands for supplier charge,
and it indicates'that when a customer has an
alternate supp1ier; that thaf chakge wou1d be
indicated in thay c¢olumn,

Q. And do your records indicate thatk
this customer does have an a]ternate supp11er?

| A She no longer has an é?tefnate
3upp?ier,

Q. But at ohe time at this property in

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~-7150




10
11

12

16
17
18

19

34’
the columns noted, there ﬁas an alternate
supﬁ}ier se?ected for this property?

| A.  Yes, it was from December 2003 to
December 2004.

Q. Prior to the hearing today,

Ms. Tarpley, do your rabords indicate that there
was a request for any kind or field visit to
this property?

A Mot to Wildey Street.

Q. Could you pléase tell us, when wés
the last time a payment wastade on this account
and in what amount?

A, The last paymeﬁt posted was August
the‘Sth, 2004, for three hundred dollars.

| Q. And what is the current balance onh
this account? |

A One thousand, hine hundred
f%ftywahe dollars and seventy~seven,cents.

JUDGE TURNER: Excuse me. One
thousand, nine hundred and fifty dollars and
Seventy~seven cents?

THE WITNESS: Fifty-one. Fifty-one

‘dollars and seventy-seven cents,

JUDGE TURNER: Thank vou.

BY MR. LUTZ:

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {717} 761=7150"
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Q. - Ms., Tarp?éy, in yeur révie@ of this
account, did you itnvestigate the records of
whether payments were‘madex that were not
posted?
A Yes, In reference to‘this account,

we didn’'t have any documentation or anything to

follow, as far as a lost payments.

Q. And did you attempt to contact the
customer to get additional info;maiion’on which
payments she may have been referring to on‘heE
complaint?

A I don’t believe I have record of
trying to contact Ms. Benjamin.

Q.  And that would be during the formal

complaint: correct?

A. Durjhg the formal cemplaint.
JUDGE TURNER: Excuse me. You have

no record of trying to reach,her?

| THE WITNESS: Not during the formal
complaint for the Wildey Street address.
BY MS. LUTZ: |

a. - Your records indigates that d&ring‘
the info%mal process, the company had tried to
reach her? |

A Yes,

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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Q. Cculd you please review the
attempts to try‘to reach this rate payer, and
what the response was? |
AL According to our records, telephone
attempts were made September 22rd, 2004} and
they didn’t get through to Ms. Benjamin. ‘The

first telephone number of (215) 423-1842 was

tncorrect, and they Teft a2 message with a female

at (215) 236~-3040, and we also mailed a contact
letter on September 29th, 2004,
Q. And Ms. Tarpley, wheré ‘e

JUDGE TURNER: Excuse @e; Who do
you mean when you say, “"they"?

THE WITMNESS: COmpaﬁy
representative. Qur customer sefvice
investigating a formal complaint.

JUDGE TURNER: And what company is

that?

THE WITNESS: PECO Energy, I'm

sorry.,

JUDGE TURNER: So this is not a
sgperate Call Center, collection agency?

THE WITNESS: No, this is PECO

~trying to address the custemer’s informal

complaint.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 161~7150
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JUDGE TURNER: Thank you.
BY MS., LUTZ:

Q. Ms. Tarpley, your reco%ds indicate
that a éuntaﬁt letter was sent to this rate
payer at her Wildey Street address. Would you
please explain to us, what is a contact letter?

A, ¥When a customer fﬁles scme sort of
complaint or dispute with the dompany. First,
we try to make some sort of telephone attempts,
and also send ocut a ltetter to acknowledge that‘
we réaexved their complaint, and wcd]d 1Tike TfTor
them to contact us to further discuss 1it.

Q. And do your records indicate thaf
this letter was returned as undeliverable?

Al It was not returned.

Q. Do your records indicate that’the
customer did in fact, contact PECO, in repsonse
to this letter?

A. No, we didn’t. We didn’'t receive
any response from Mrs., McVickers.

Q. Thank you. Do you have any
further records of attempted contacts with this
customer, concerning the informal csmﬁ?aint?

Al No. |

Q. Do you have any records that this

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 7161-7150
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customer contacted ths company regarding any
loss payment, priocr to filing this complaint?

A, Mo, not at all.

Q. Ms. Tarpley, may I an refer you to
what has been marked as PECO Exhibit‘Number Two,

would you please review and identity this

exhibit?

A. PECO Exhibit Two is a copy of the

" Closing Report for the informal! complaint that

was fi!ed by Mrs. McVickers, at c¢ase number
17?7198. It opened on September éznd 2004, and
the Decision was dated October 26, 2004. The
resolution indicates that the complaint was

dismissed, three payments applied to acount

"since August 18th, 2003, dates included in the

Decision. Customer has not provided any burden
of proof to substantiate‘hér claim that payment
was not applied to the account . The account

balance at that time, was one thousand, four

hundred eighty dellars and eighty-tive cents is

correct., No response and nQ'QQntact‘Tetter.
Beginning with the bill due

November 2004, customer was to pay’ai1'current

billes as due, plus an additional fifteen dollars

a month towards the arrears until the account

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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balance is paid in full, No late payment
chatges are to be asseﬁsed. Issued a written
Decision with appeal rights;

Q. And Ms. Tarpley, was this report
or Decision from the Bureau cof Gonsumer Services
3ehf to the rate payer’s property address?

AL Yes,

Q. And did this customer comply with
this Decision?

AL No.

G, And subseguent to this Dec{sion
being rendered on or about October 26 of '04,
did you calculate a catch-up amdunt'for missed

consumption on this account?

A Yes.
Q. And what is that amount?
A That amount is four hundred and

savehty dollars ahd ninety-two cents.

Q. And how did‘you arrive af,fhat
amount?

A | It’s an accumms?ation of the
stra%ght revenue bill, since the agreement wént
into éffect with the billing, Movember the 8th,
2004, |

Q. And when you say “revenue bii?s“ do

 COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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you in fact mean that that iz the actual

consumption of service at this property?
A, Yes.

a. . Could you please review for us,

which figures you added together’to'come”up with

that amount?
A If you refer to PECO Exhibit One,

beginning on Page 2, the fTourth row from the

bottom, the figures I used are the actual

revenue for the usage, the kilowatt-hours usage,
beginning with the 4118 ahd the 5134,‘as'we1! as
the supplier charges. The 7517, the ?508, the
798¢ and 7794. |

Q. Thank you. Ms. Tarpley, what is
PECO’s fénal'position, relative to the account
for the Wildey Street address? |

AL The Company is requesting that
Mso Wildey bring the azceount surrent 4n . the
amount of four hundfed and Seyenty dolilars anﬁ
ninety~two cents,'and continue with the informal
decision of fifteen dollars, blusitﬁe current
biltl.

Q. Thank you. kAnd Mrs. Tarpley, would
ybu confirm for the record, that ihe rate payer

of records name will be changed on this account?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTIMNG COMPANY [717) 761-7150
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A.  Yes, that will take place
immediately. It will be changed to Charlene
McYickers.:

Q. Thank you. I think that’'s McVicker
without an §. |

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, we Qou?d
reguest fo'submit an account statcment for'the
the other property that‘weknow know are
assogeciated with that complaint that we were’
unsure of,. At this time, I have no further
questions er Ms, Tarpley ¢en this accdunt.

- JUDGE TURNER: Okay. 1 have two
that I want to’ask.~ Hew do know that this
decision was sent to her?‘ |

MS. TARPLEY: 1 would assume that

it wag sent to her, because we received a copy.

I'm not sure if the Bureau of Consumer Services

S received any return mail.

JUDGE TURNER: So you are just
saying you assume it was sent to her at that

address, you don’t know? I’m just checking --

the contact letter —~- because it asked the

customer to contact you. Is that why you would

call it that?

MS. TABPLEY: 1t’s an

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 781-7150
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acknowledgement, yes.

JUDGE TURNER: 1 think that’s it.
Mrs. McVicker, do you have questions that you
want to ask this ﬁitness?

MS. MCVICKER:  Yes, Ifdo, Your
Horor.

CROSS~EXAMINATION

BY MS., MCVICKER:
| Q. Ms. Tarpley, youjtestified~that you
didn’t receive any payments applied to the

account , August of 2003 ...

AL For Wildey Street, that's correct.
Q. Atter your testimony, vyou said in a

Decision, it was two other payments, one was for
three hundred dol]ars; Augusi 4th 2004, and
anotﬁer received was on December the dth, 2003
for six hundred dollars. Where was ning |
hundred dollars applied then, if’thcse other
531ances were taken in for Wildey'étreet?
A I’'m not understanding ...

JUDGE TURNER: I'm sorfy, because I
was coughing, I didn’t - )et’é go‘off‘the
recprd;

(Discussion Held Off The Record.)

COMMOMWEALTH BEPORTING COMPANY (717)Y 7B1=7180
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1 - JUDGE TURNER: It turns out that

(R

the gquestion that Mrs. McVicker had, was based
3 on her hearing Ms. Tarpley say that the ltast
4 payment was received 5n Ebos,'but Ms. Tarpley
5 clarified that her testimony'was that the last
6 payment was made in August of 2004, and at that
7 point, Mrs. McVicker no longer had that
g  question.
9 , Do you have any other éther
10 | - fguestions?
1t MS. MCVICKER: Yes,
12 BY MS. MCVICKER:
13 Q. Ms. Tarpley, would it be pass{b7e
14 for you toc go back and give me an accounfing
15 prior to 2002, because my records show that I;
16 never paid a past due ba1an¢e. 1 a?ways paid
17 the current balance on this aCCouﬁt. 1 don’t
58 have my payment schedu?é with me, and I jast
’19 “recaived,this for the first time today. I never
20 received a decision in the mail, or a contact
21 tetter from PECO, ahd never received a copy of a
22, ‘paymént, 50 there55‘n0fhing for me to work with.
23 JUDGE TURNER: Excuse me, what's
24 the guestion, i’m kind of lost here.

25 MS. MCVICKER: I was asking if she

COMMONWEALTH REPORTIMG COMPANY (717) 761—7150
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could possibly go back, prior to 2002. 1've
been at the property for twenty years, possibly

go back five years with this meter, with this

 account, and give me a five-year history, if

that’'s possible.

MS. TARPLEY: No, the five-year

history wouldn’t be possible. At the most, we

wou3d probably go back an additianél two years,
but $f you look at this exhibit on Page {, if

you go down to July Sth, 2003, the entry for
July}gth, prior to that, 1t shbws that you’were
payiﬁg the bills every month as rendered, you
were nbt paying past due amount. Oncé that Tast

payment, it was after July 2003 is when the

payments were not monthly, so prior to that,

that*s correct, it shows -~ the tdp portion on
this document, yes, you were just paying the
bitls as they were rendered each and every
month, and that’s evident until you get down to
July ZOOB,Vand you you‘see‘that payments wére
not made every month like you used to. That’'s
where this ba?aﬁce isg accumuiating fro@, if you
mdve forward from July 2003.

JUDGE TURNER: It’s’myf

understanding that PECO can go back four years?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-71580
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MS. TARPLEY: That’s Gorreét.

JUDGE TURNER: When she,askéd for
five years, you said, no, we can go back two
years.,

MS. TARPLEY: No, two years
more

JUDGE TURMNER: In addition to this?

MS. TARPLEY: In addition to this,
because this is a?raady to October 2002.

JUDGE TURNER: So you can give her
two additional years?

“MS. TARPLEY: More than likely, but
I was trying to explain to her -- I agree with
her that she was paying her bi13¢ averyfmonth,
but it's evident here, even with the first
portion of this billing statement ...

JUDGE TURNER: That she stopped
that pattern?y

MS8. TARPLEY: She stopped the
paftern in July 2b03, so moving forward.

MS. MCVICKER: I didn't stop any of
my bills, Your Honor, until I got married on

December 8th of 2003, and 1 just received this

payment schedu?e{ so 1'm going to have to pull

the payments that are missing, because I didn't

;COMMQNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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know what PECO was missing and what they weren't.

missing at that time, and ncw that I have a copy
of the schedule, I can go back and puily

additional payments that were given to PECO,

"either by check, money order or Speedpay for

"PECO to investigate.

JUDGE TURNER: A]} right.

MS; MCVICKER: 1 have another
quesf%an for Ms. Tarpley.
BY ME&. MCVICKER:

Q. When you‘gave my address for
Chariene Benjamin at 25 West,Wi?éey’Street,
Phﬁiads?ghia,:Pennsylvania 16123, there’s a four
digit code on this customer address account
statement, that does not appear on my invoices.
What does that four-digit code after my zip code
indicate?

A. I have no idea,yi‘beYieVe that’s
with {he post office in how they do the service
address. I'm not familiar

Q. You are sure it is for that
property? It is for that address, that 632 does
service Wildey Street at 25 West Wildey.

A This account statement is for 25

Wwest Wildey Street in,PhiIadelphia, Pennsylvania

COMMONWEALTH QEPORTING COMPANY ({717) 7817150
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18123, I'm not sure

Q. Dash 16 ?*.

A. Dash 1632. I~don’t‘khow why 1t's
incorporated like thét. I’ not thaﬁ
knowledgeable on post office and why ihey‘have
added four digits.

| JUDGE TUBRNER: But the post office,
I think just as a matter of general know!edge,

the post office does add an additional four

- digit to everybody’s zip code, and they would

like us to use theh, but most people do not, but
there is a’four~digit code provided by fhe post

office., 1 dcn’t know why it’s included oh this

aﬁdress, if you doen’t know why.

MS. TARPLEY: wWe update our records

with the US Post OffiCe. I'm saying I don’t

know the significance of the‘1632.
JUDGE TURNER: It's something
significant to the Post Office?
MS. TARPLEY: Right,
JUDGE TURNMNER: I agree with that.
MS. MCVICKER: Your Honor, I'm

sorry I didn’t bring this into evidence earlier,

because 1 didn’t think it was necessary, and I

know

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY [717)Y IB1=7150
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JUDGE TURNER: Don’t givektestiﬁony 
now. Youyare entitled to give testfmcny after
she’s off the stand.

M8, MCVICKER: i just’have anpther
code that PECQC also uses besides thié, for the
same address. |

JUDGE TURNER: Okay. We can do
that tater,

BY HKS. MCVICKER:

Q.  Ms, Tarpley; I never did receive a
Decision of a ietter of service, and 1 neVef did
receive any contact information, a letter from
PECO or a phone call from PECO, and on Séptember
of 2004, a woman that eanswered the phone would
have either beeh me or my secretary, and if 1
had gotten the the message, Ifwduid have
definitely returned your phone call, so I
apologize, 1 didn’t receive it.

JUDGE TURNER: Diyd you hear the
phone numbers that she gave?

MS. MCYICKER: for PECO?

JUDGE TURNER:‘ No, for you?k

ME. MCVICKER: Yes,’I did.

422-1842 (215) area code.

JUDGE TURNER: Was that a’correct

COMMONWEALTHY REPORTING COMPANY (717) Y61~7150
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phone number?

- MS. MCVICKER: That was my home
number, and the other is my office phone number.
PECO also had my cell phone number as a‘majdr
contact number. I would be more than happy to
give new contact numbers to PECO to contact me
in the future.

JUDGE TURNER: So she Qave {(215)
236-3040, fhat was your office number?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, it was, Your
Hanqr;

JUDGE TURNER: And those humbers
have changed.

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, afi numbers
have changed.

JUDGE TURMER: So that would be a
very good idea to g%ve new contact numbers. Do
you haVe any other questions?

MS. MCVICKER: HNo, notiat this
time. Thank you, Your Honor. Yes, 1'm sorry,
Youf Honor, yes, 1 doi"

BY MR. MCVICKER:
Q. I don't remember every filling out
é férm to you abdut anothar sﬁpp]ier fn the year 

2004 for electric. When was that received, and

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 761-7150
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‘whc,was the supplier?

A, The supplier under thekmarket share
threshhold program was the Dominion (ph) Retail.
It was not anhything 1nitiafed by PECO Energy.
You were ordered to do so by the Public Uti?ity
Commission as‘part of the ccmpetetive‘*a the
deregulation. A selection of our customers had
to be solicited or what have you, for office
sunplfer, for competetive reasoné; and you were
one of the éustomers that were selected.
Dominion Retaii‘is responsible for sending yoﬁ
information in reference to enro?]emeht‘ If’we
didn’t‘get anything back from‘ycu or from our
Dominion Retail saying you denied such, you were
then billed with the alternate supplier. That
Jasted for a year. That's why eXactl# in one
year you came back to PECO Energy, jusf one
Billing.

JUDGE TURNER: So what she’s'saying

18, you would not have applied focr that program,

you were picked for it.

MS. MCYICKER: And who would 1 be
paying?
JUDGE TURNER: Well, 1 gather all

the bills are paid to PECO for Dominion.

CCOMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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your supplier, and they sent back the charges to

Aaccount and on your bi]?, but we are the billting

sti11 due.

MS. TARPLEY: Right, we were the

billing agent, and we would send the Charges tb
us, that’s why it’'s noted separately on your

agent tor this supplier.

MS. MCVICKER: This is the first
time == I'm not aware of that, thank you.

JUDGE TURNER:’ I can tell you that
I also was sé?ected'for that program.

| MS. MCVICKER: I don’t have any
correspondence from thém.

JUDGE TURNER: 1It’'s eaéy to miss,
but it rajses another quésticn, When you were
goinhg over the amounts that ydu included in
your, what 1 would call thekcatchvup,&mount s

‘ | MS. TARPLEY: Yes

JUDGE TURNER: c e You included

amounts from the supplier éharges?

MS. TABPLEY: Those amounts are

JUDGE TURNMER: Are they due to you?
MS. TARPLEY: Well, technically,
they are due to the company, because we have to

send the billing out to the supplier. We have

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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to pay the supplier first, and the customer is

supposed to pay their monthly, whereas, that's

- who would get the funds back, but,in;this

particular case, 1 was just including that
amount because it was moving forward from when

the informal decision was made and the charges

~had not ben paid.

JUDGE TURNMNER: But PECO has paid
Dominion?
MS. TARPLEY: Yes. The process is

to get charges, then ycu would pay the supplier

kupfront and then recupe the cost or get the cost

back ffcm the customer when they pay'their 
montly bill, because wé are the 5&11ing agant‘
JUDGE TURNER: I understand. I
just want to be sure that ?ECO had'aiready paid
that amount to Dominion.
MS. TARPLEY: Yes, we did.
MS. MCVICKER: Your Honor?
JUDGE TURNER: Yes, you have
another question?
MS. MCVICKER: Yes.
BY MS. MCVICKER:
. Ms. Tarpley, I haven't received a

bill from PECO for over a year,

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150
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A 1 don’t know why ycu'haven’t

receaived a bBill. We don’'t have any postage ~-

have you applied for Internet billing or

Sométhing of that nature? That's the only
raason‘why,you would notkreceive a paper bill.

Q. ! was paying over the Internet,
prior 1o my identity theft, yes, i was.
| A. 1'm not saying paying over the
Intérnet, it’s called an E-bil! option, where
You dec{de tec get your bills over the Internet.‘
If you sign up for something l1ike that, you will
hb longer receive paper bills Qia a’scst office,
you would have to access your account via the
Internet, see what it is.  and if you decide to
then go for paying over the Internet, that‘s
something totally different.

G. | That's what I was doing.

JUDGE TURNER: I saw her nodding as
as you were talking. Did you get your bills
through the Internet for a period of time?

MS. MCVICKER: Always, until I
cancelled the E-mail service. When 1 got
married, I put everything back in the psaper
bi?is, because of theft of my identify;' All my

computer information was gone.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY [717) 181-=748B0




[1%3

Lox

12

14

16

16

117

JUDGE TURNER: I think we need to
put that under your testimony, but in any event,
if she switched to Ihternet bitYing and it
hasn't been switchad back, maybe we need to
cheak that out), becauée if she's not getting
paper bills, that’s a problem.

MS. TARPLEY: 1 keep hearing the
1deﬁtity theft. I1f I may ask the questidn‘

When did that occur, because it seems like

that’s when =- maybe I missed it. Exactly when

did it occur?

JUDGE TURMNER: Excuse me.

MS.kTARPLEY: I’m sorry. I'm
trying to get evgrything down thét she needs ...

JUDGE TURNER: I understand, but we
are taking your testimdny‘ncw, Ms, Tarpley.

MS§. TARPLEY: I’m SOKFY,‘

JUDGE TURNMNER: And she will give
éddifiona1'testim0hy, and your counsel gan ask
her questions. Do you have any more guestions
you want to ask her?

MS. MCYICKER: I have one other
question.

BY MS. MCVIVKER:

Q. Ms. Tarpley, is it possible to have

COMMONWEALIH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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someone come out to take a look and test our |
meter at the Wildey Sfreetfaddress and make sure
it’s revo]vihg‘properly, running properly, not
running fast or slow?

MS. TARPLEY: Yes, {1t is.
MS8. MCVICKER: That‘wcu?d be
wonderful. Thank you.
JUDGE TUTMER: ‘IS that it?
MS. MCVICKER: That would be it.
JUDGE TURNER: Do vyou havé
redirect, Ms. Lutz?
MS. LUTZ: No, I don’t.
JUDGE TURNER: Thank ybu,
Ms., Tarpley, you are excused.
(Witness excused.)
JUDGE TURNER: Do‘you have
additional testimony you wouid~1ike’to give at
this point?
MS. MCVICKER: Yes, 1 do, Your
Honor. I'd 1ike to clarify somé issues.
JUDGE TURNER: You are still under
cath. Go ahead. |
MS. MCVICKER: Perhags’I need to

clarify the theft of my identity. I'm stil}

COMMONWEALTH REPOCRTING COMPANY (7173) 761-715&nN
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trying to find out who 1 am. I don’t really
know what my real name is. I do know that I am
a direct descendant of Benjamin Fraﬁk?in, and 1
have been hidden for all my life. I'do'kndw
that the péop]e that raised me areknot my rea?l
family, and that they have~he]d me back of held
me down my entire Yife, and I am fiffy years
old. And I found cut this when I marfied ﬁy
husband, December 8th, 2003; He wasn't allowed
to enlighten me thét 1 had a prcbiem with my own
identity until that time.

In my particular office, 1 knew we
were having a problem with funds disappearing,
not realizing it was my fami?y‘stcaling‘from my
funds. 1 caught them with checks in both

pockets. It has nothing to do with PECO, but it

enlightens the fact that they were literally

stealing, and when I got married December the

8th, at that time, my marriage license actually

~went to Europe and back for some reason. I'm

not gquite sure why héppened, along with my
ident%ty.’

| I went to the Pé]ice Departemt here
in Philadelphia, the day the chécks,disappeared,

I asked the poTice to come over and give a

COMMONWEALTH PEPORTING COMPANY (717} 761-7480
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report. It was the Detective Division on Broad

and Champlost Street. There is no detective

report at Broad and Champlost. Thekpolicé
reﬁert states that my husbahd owng the buiiding,
and’that sémethihg was stolen. We were there
for close to ten hours, and that was not the
report that was'given, and it took me over a
year to get that report from thé police.

I went td tﬁe F8I in Wilmington,

Delaware to try to discuss what was going on

“With my‘life, and they couldn’t help me; they

sent me fto Philadelphia. I went to

Philadelphia, and the Philadelphia FB1 listened

to everything I said. They sat with me for

quite a while. 1 presented all my éyidencei

They agreed that I had a problem, and within

three or four months later,-théy said that they
cdu?d no longer help mé, that their hands were
tied,. |
Sc at that Dbint in time, i1 was
three months, I had already cried, and,i was
very upset, and I turned to my husband, and I
said, I'need tb;go,}maybe 1o wéshington. Soyl

went to Washington, and T went 1o see Condoleezsa

Rice, that’s where I was, to tell her there’s a

COMMONWEALTH,REPORTING COMPANY (717) 7B1=T7T4580
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problem with the FRBI, that's where I was going,
but my huéband took e to the Whitehouse
ingtead, and he introduced me to the Sebret
Sarvfce, at which point’ih time, the Secret
Service did take my casé, What I do 4is, I
jnvestigate a}? my pro&lems,‘which 18 with my
bank, Citizens Bank was cashing out a check,
one check through Commerce Bahkfseventy~threé
ti@es. The money was being laundered through my
accoun?s, all my accouhtsi Many many,acoounts
for Citizens. They had taken all my loans, and

they mixed my paperwork with all my loans. Al}1

my,business, all personal loans, They have been

mixed up as commerical loans now, and they are -

are personal! loans. I have also a litigation

with Commerce, Commerce Bank of Pennsylvania

right'now ~-=- excuse me, Citizens Bank, and 1

don’t seem to really have a probiem, It seems

to be -- Citizens Eank‘of Pennsylvania seems to

have a problem with Charlene Benjamin.‘ |
Right now, I do all my

investigation, and Secret Service pretty much

- follows behind me and investigates what 1 find

out. I have a problem. 1 have a PUC number, I

have an 1CGC number. 1 do have PUC rights. I'm

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717)Y 781=7450
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trying to find out what my real PUC number is.

I have docket numbers that are attached to me

right‘now, but I can’t seem‘to get the real PUC

number that was issued to my gfandfather back 1in

~the early 30s. I believe 1 have the correct 1CC

numbers, and I’m trying to find out what all
these rights do for me as air. I don't want any

money to fegain from the rights, 1 want to kKnoww

‘as an air, what do the rights do for me and what

do they do for the publig. And this is what 1'm

1nvesfigating, and at this point in timé, 1
can?t even teli.ycu what my real name is, except
Mrs. Charlene McVicker, and that’sywhat I go by
riéht‘nowi |

Dufing that period through the
Internet, all my pfograms were stolen, all my
account information. TheVCOmputer was craﬁhed,

it was burned up in the crééh. ‘I had a problem

‘with all my customers. My bills were switched

over. A1l of my credit card account numbers

'werevali changed. Every Sing1e account I have

ever had, the numbers have always c¢changed on
them, and the account information hasn't
followed through. Such as, I have a past due

notice fkom‘PECO showing 19123 zip code for my

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {717} 781-7150
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house, dash 1600, which is the proper locator

number for my house. The 1600 is correct. 1632
is for a different address. 1'd 1ike\to'fﬁnd
out what thathsaz behind 18123, because when 1
do, I will find out whosé hills I’ﬁ bayihg. Let
me pu? jt that way, I would like to find that |
but myéeTf, but 1600 15 a proper code. I gueés‘
thaf’s all the testﬁmony‘l have. |
REDIRECT EXAMINATION

BY JUDGE TURNER:

Q. 1 don’t know 1f Ms. Lutz asked this
guestion, but perhaps, she’11 let me ask the
qﬁastions first.

Mow, you say that much af'this

‘activity has been going on all your life, but

you refer to the date of your husbhand to youf

f

m sorry, I have that scramb?éd.

A. Let me explain why.

Q. “ The identity theft startéd,
December 8th, 20047 |

4. Well, actua1iy, that’s when it
étopced. 1 was a cne~per80h'off1ce; On~mj
right arm was my accountant, on my left arm was
my attorney, they both had my power af attorney

under Charlene Bepjamin. You can do anthing as

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY €717V 78B1~7180
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power of tower. Théy ne longer work,for me. As
of Octobef of 2003, everyone was fifedkaround
me,lmy family, my attornéy and my accountant.

Q. As of when?

AL October 2003, and when 1 got

married to my husband December the 8th, 2003 ...

Q. 2003, I'm sorry, I had 4 ...
A. ... they no longer had power of
attorney. So the power of attorneys were nul]

and void on December the 8th, 2002 for Charlene
Benjamin. No one has my power of atitorney.

Q. 1im g?ad torhear that. Your
identity theft stopped en Decamber‘Sth, 2003:; 1is
that what you’re saying?

A. Yesf |

a. And you ﬁon’t have a start date,
because you believe this'has been going on all
your 1ifé?

A Yes, and the reason 1 séy that,

Your Honor, 1s because 1 reqgquested a CCDy of my

"birth certificate from the state of

Pennsylvania, and a copy that was sent to me in
the mail showed my name, Charlene Benjamin, with
no parents, yet I have another one from the

State of Pennsylvania that shows two parents, so

COMMONWEALTH REPORTYTING COMPANY (717) 7B1=7150
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I have two birth certificates, which I don't
know which one is real.

Q. I'm nbt sure what‘re¥evance‘that
has 1o this particular case“ There are‘twa
things that need to be investigated, and that

is, you say you have not received a bill for a

year.
A. ~That’s correct.
Q. ‘Neither by the Internet or by mai11l?
A. ‘That’s correct, Your Honor.
Q. So that would be from ...
A.  When my computer crashed in October
of 2003, 1 contacted everyone -- actually, I

think PECO was the only one 1 was doing E bills
with, and [ was paying other people. A1l my
credit cérds, 1 canoel1ed‘a11 my credit cards, 1
cancelled everything, beéausé'ﬁf the computer
problem, and I asked for the paper bills td be
sent back. I’'m not surprised-théy d@n’t‘ﬁave
the information. It seems to be casgse with

everyone not receiving things on my behalf.

Q. The computer crashed when?
AL October of 2003.
@.  And is that when you stopped

receiving bills?

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150
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A ~I'm not sure, to be honest With

you. 1 don’t want to say it’s exactly then. 1

‘don’*t know, 1°’m sorry.

Q. The fact‘is, that you haven’t known
what amount to pay them; is that what you are
saying? | |

| A That’s correct, I have no idea.

0. They do show you making two

payments after that. In any event, you also

stated that you were going to take this account

" statement back and try to put 1t in with your

réccrds.
A. That'’s correct.
0. That would be your records for your

house, for your residence?
A. Yes 
Q. 1 would like to know in addition to
other {hings; do you have electric heat?
MS. MCVICKEQ: Mo,
JUDGE TURNER: Do you have
qusstions, Ms. Lu{z?k
MS. LUTZ: Yes, I do.
RECROSS EXAMINAT ION
BY MS. LUTZi

Q. Mrs, McVicker, you had mentioned

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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~that you did finally track down and get a copy

of the identi1ft théft report when you were
WOrking with the police?

A. 1 have a réport from the pclice
statfon, it states thét something was stolen
from my Sedgley avenue property that‘my‘husband
owns, which 1is tota1}y incerrect,

JUDGE TURMER:  So who owns ihat
property, you or your husband?k

MS.MCVICKER: I own the property.
my husband didn’t even speak, 1 spoke, I ga#e
all the testimony, and I don’t even have the
testimony that I gave to the detective;‘it;é
non4existant, it's gone. 1 went to the 26
Diétrict where the house ... | |

JUDGE TURMNER: Let her finish
asking the questions
BY MS. LUTZ:

Q. Is 1tkyour testimony thaf you do
have a copy of any identity'theft report? ~

A&'f I have a report that there was a
problem in October of 2003.

JUDGE TURNER: But 1t doesn’t say
identiftyyfh&f%?

MS. MCVICKER: It doesn’t say

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761=7150
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identity theft. I went to the 26th District to

fill out an identity theftkrepert, arrd they

refused to take the report.

aY‘MS.VLUTz:‘
Q. So there is no report as to
identity theft that~ydu are aI}egwhgf'correct?
k A Except w1th the Secret Service,
I do nof have a report.,
Q. Mrs. McVicker, I would request
fdl?ow up in that. If there are any payments

that you believe you may have paid that were not

posted to your account, that you provide copies

of those, and I'm sure PECO woqu‘investgﬁte‘
those.

AL Sure.

JUDGE TURMER: You don't have that
information with you here today?‘

MS. MCVICKER: No, 1 don't, Your
Honor.
BY MS. LUTZ:

Q. Since you and your husband were
married about the time of Gctéber g8th of 2003,
you were receiving electric from PECQ: gcorrect?

Al I would assumé ityWas coming from

PECO.

CCOMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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Q. You had electric at your property?
A I had eiectric,kyes.
Q. And you were not receiving bills or

ydu had no E-mail transmission of any kind of
Bills?

A, 1 was getting my‘bi11s ffom E“mai1‘
It was a dog spot, I went through a spét, and 1
was getting by bills through the Internet, and I
was paying my bhills on the Internet. I was set
Qp on my bénk accouné for‘the money to be
withdrawn from the bank account.

Q. Is that after the time of December

of 0372
fo o It was beforeQ
Q. It was before., So after looking at

the account statément, are. you 1ndicating~that
there are some payments made after December of
02 that are not noted on your account?

A} Yes, there is one priof to, it was
actuai?y a money order that was giVen at my
office, which money went to this accoant as
well., 1 will have to put that out., I believe
there 15 one payment that’'s not in there, 1'11
have tb doublecheck that.

Q. And do you recall if you made any

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {717) 7681-7150
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payments on’your,PECO account since December of
037 - | |

A There’s two other payments, there
was was one other paymént’that you reéeived for
PECO.

Q. You haven’t made any other payments
an the acocunt?

A No, I don’t have a bill. i would
be more than willing to give PECO a payment. To
come over and hand to you a payment this week.

I also wbu1d Tike to,get a copy of'my bills.

Q. Ahd’those are summarized here on
thisg, 50 that,may be helpful for you, when you
take a look at it. .

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, 1 have no
further question for her. |
JUDGE TURNER: Let me just try

to ==~ 1’m not actually going to try and

- summarize what happened here today, but 1et‘me

try to summarize something, starting with the

kiast thing. Mrs. McVicker, you are willing to

give a paymeni to PECQO?
M3, MCYICKER: Yes, I am.
JUDGE TURMER: This week?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, Your Honor.

COMMOMWEALTH REDPOBTING COMPANY (717) 7681-7480
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JUDGE TURNER: How much?

MS. MCVICKER: wou1d a thousand
dolalrs ...

JUDGE TURNER: Don’t look at me,
look at them.

MS. MCVICKER: A thousand dollars,
would that be

MS. TARPLEY: Yes.

JUDGE TURNER: And you will go to
the PECO offices and pay that?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, I will,

JUDGE TURMER: That's 23rd and
Market; right?

MS. LUTZ: That is correct.

JUDGE TURNER: They have a facility
tb take payments? |

MS. TARPLEY: Yes, Your Honor, I'm
sorry. |

JUDGE TURMER: And you will find
gut about that?

MS . TARPLEY: Taking payments?

JUDGE TURNER: Yes.

MS. TARPLEY: Most definitely.
It's a facility there, it’s available 8:30 to

five,

- COMMONWEALTH REPCRTING COMPAMNY (717) 761-7150
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JUDGE TURNER: No, I just want to

know that vou will ...

MS. TARPLEY: I will know about it,

yes, I have to follow the account*

JUDGE TUHRNER: Now, how about
getting her copies of hef bills?

MS. TARPLEY: We can’t dap}icate
copies of the monthly bills, not’the'actual

monthly bills, but the statements, via our

system we can generate, via the statements.

JUDGE TURNER: Like this statement

(indicating)?

MS. TARPLEY: Like that,
{(indicating) ves.

JUDGE TURNER: 1It's my
understanding Ms. McV1cker, that they do not
actually make up thé bi11, that they send a tape
to the company‘which makes up the bili‘and mails
it out, so that, oddly enocugh, PECO neQer has a
copy of your bil1l, I don't know, 1s it pOSsible

for that company to go back and make up copies

‘of her bills?

MS. TARPLEY: They won't make up
copies of the initial bhill, We are able to,

what we call, duplicate bills, they will do one

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (7173 781=715890
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for every, I believe for the last twelve months.

Aetuale, put it 4dn the same side of the
initjal bill, but that's a manual process that
Somemne would have to go‘in and do for that.
That's how we resort to the account statement
for}a lot of the bills. When custcmaré are
asking for the account history, you put it in
this format, ahd it shows the same information.

JUDGE TURNER: Is it possible to
request copies of hef bills madé up that way for
her account?

| MS. TARPLEY: Yes, but I don’t

think wé can go back four years and do something
Tike that. | | |

JUDGE TURNER: As far back as yod

can go., How about a year?

MS. MCVICKER: It it possible to go

back to October of 200372 Is it dn {he Internet?
Are my bills stil11 being generated from the
Internet?

MS. TARPLEY: If you were already
on the E-bill and you haven’t dsscohtinged it,
you should be able to review your bill. You
shéuld still be able to view your bill.

MS. MCVICKER: I will try that.

 COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMDANY (717) 761~-7150
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MS. TARPLEY: But yn the meantime,
as far as getting it, at lcaét back to October
2003, I'm quite sure we can put that together,
if you are not satisfied with the billing
statement .

JUDGE TURNER: Do you have a new
computer?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE TURNER: SQ you ara'going to
try to go back-to E Bilts ...

MS. MCVICKER: I will try.

JUDGE TURMNER: e beéause if it's
sti!}kexisting out thére, ycukcould perhaps use
it . | |

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor,kmayyl
request that Mrs. McVicker notify Ms, Tarp]ey 1 f
she’'s able to access them, via the Internet,
and if she 418, then the company wou?d not have
to ge in and recreate those manually?-

| JUDGE TURNER: Yes.

MS. LUTZ: Thank you.

JUDGE TURMER: You better give her
Ma, Tarpley's direct phbne number.

MS. LUTZ: VYes.

MS. MCVICKER: And I 2l1so would

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (737) 781-7150
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like to request that when I go tc pay the bill

at PECO, that i call Ms. Tarpley so that she's

aware that I am there, so she can make sure the
payment is credited‘

JUDGE TURNER: Okay. 8o she can

try and contact you when she makes the payment?

MS. TARPLEY: Yes.

JUDGE TURNER: Now, other
information requests. Mrs. McVicker, has
requested scmebody come to her house ohn Wi1dey‘
Street and check the meter, and Ms. Tarpley has
said that that can be dcne,‘so’you can arrange
that, Ms. Térp]ey?

MS. TARPLEY: Yes, we just need the
updated contact informationf“

JUDGE TURNER: Well, you can get
that after the hearing closes. Now, she'g also

requested that someone come and check out the

meters on the building on Sedgley Street, and

this apparently can also be done. I'm looking
for some eye contact over here withkthe PECO
team.

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, our recdrds
indicate that those accounts are inactive. I'm

not sure. Does she want service reinstated in

COMMOMNWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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her‘name, or to make an application for’service
of those other meters or Jopac?. |

JUDGE TURNEﬁ: I can’t answer that
for her.

MS. LUTZ: WwWould fbu like to have
servfée reinstated at those ofher meters, would
you like to make an application for those?

MS. MCYICKER: I naid for bne'bi}1,~
and it’s never been turned on,’ahd the other
bill I never even had a fsrminétion notice, and
they were turned off.

JUDGE TURNER: So I guess she does

want them back on.

MS. LUTZ: You do want them turned
back on?

ME. MCVICKER: Well, I have the one

b1} fdr ten thousand dollars that I'm really

disputing, because I have twc'companies bill, 1
have a PECO bill and I have a Transit America
b111.  Two bills attached. Gne to one bill and
I'm getting charged twice on a ten thousand
dotlar bill. 1 don’t have a problem with

turning it back on, but I'm not going to be

paying nine hundred dollars a month for charges

that were two hundred and sixty-five dollars

CCOMMOMWEALTH DEPORTING COMPANY (717 J681<7T1E0
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before that. You need to investigate that.

MS . LUTZ: I don't think PECO can

o investigate the meter if it’s inactive, You

would have to make the decisiocn on whether'you
want service activated on those accounts, and
then they could come ocut and investigate the

meters.

JUDGE TURNER: Let me ask you this.

Is 1t true that you have no service at that
building?

MS. MCVICKER: I have no e?ectrié
service at altl.

JUDGE fURNEP: So how do yéu run
your business?

MS. MCVICKER: With no electric

service.

JUDGE TURNER: No lights?

MS. MCVICKEH: We?ﬁ; we have
windows.

JUDGE TURNMNER: No telephcne?

MS. MCVICKER: No'phone ~-~ oh, yes,

1 had a telephone. It’s not eleotronic~
JUDGE TURNER: So you are saying,
vyou don’t need electric to run your business?

MS. MCYICKER: 1 do need electric,

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPAMY (717) 761-7150
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I'm not an industrial customer. I weht down %0 
PECQ to try to straighten this out. Al
renrésentative, Ms. Harlington or Ar\inton, she

gave me absolutely no help whatscever. They did

not come out and investigate meters when the

service was on. They want ten thousand dollars
fo turn the service back on, and 1 sadid 1 had
ﬁroblems #ith the méters, and they refused to
help me, they wanted té see copies of all my~
payments. They had copies of payments. The
prdb?em was that 1 wasn’t paying my bi11 in the
past, thé brob1em was that I was net going to
pay the new bill, bécause I had two companies on
there, PECO and another company, and 1 am‘not an
industrial account, I'm a commercial account,
and 1 couldn't get them fo'5eem‘to changé~the

way they were billing me, and 1 believe they are

" billing me at somebody else’s address. There's

another 1800 Sedgley, 1t’s on the,other side of

the city
| JUDGE TUR&ER: But we don’'t know
wh&ther that’s industrial?
MS; MCVICKER: I don’t know. One
meter is being billed 3ndustria] and the others

are being billed commerical, so I'm not geing to

. COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(717) 781-7150
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turn service back on. I would love to turn the
séfvice back an‘in the same condition the
service is in, with that induétria} account,
until it's changési k
JUDGE TURNER: So youkdisagree that
you owe them ten thousand dollars?
| MS. MCVICKER: Yes, 1 do, Your

Honor.

MS. TARPLEY: That'’s for Jopac, I’'m
sorry?

JUDGE TUBNES: Yes.

’MS. TARPLEY: I wae asking, 1is that
for ...

MS . MCVICKEH:k Yes, it is, that's
for Jopac main billing. |

MS. TARPLEY: I apc?ogize,.Ycur
Honor. | |

MS. MCVICKER: But I’wcuid like to
turn on the one service that I paid for.

JUDGE TURNER: I don’t know how we

can resolve this impasse. I know that there

will be somebody in PECO whose function it is to

work with her as a commercial customer.
MR. TARPLEY: Exactly.

JUDGE TURNER: Somebody probably

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY {(217)Y 7681~718R0

76



@.

10
L
12
13
14
15
16

17

77
needs to explain to her what kind of meter she
has‘~~ help mc cut, Ms. Tarpley. There's a
special kind of meter.

MS. TARPLEY:  Yes, it's an
industrial size meter, because of,theyioad, and
then you have the smaller capacity,
commerically, but they aré all going to fall
under commercialkrate,‘and what i’m seeing at
Jcpac, there are three meters there,‘and one 1is
that 1afge meter on;are talking about, and whrn
you said the ihdévidua]’s name, then I knew
exact1y what Department you were referring to,
so I know exatly who to go td to get this done.

JUDGE TURNER: Are we talking about
a demand meter?

MS. TARPLEY: Yes, a demand meter.
That’s what happening at 1800 West Sedgley
Avenue.

MS. MCVYICKER: Is it because of the
size?

MS. TARPLEY: Because of the size
of the property, so I'do understand, As soon as
she said the represéhtative’s name, at least
that's a starting point. We canh g¢o back an

investigate.

COMMOMWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (7173 T761=<7150
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MS. MCYICKER: It’s the sizé of the
property, but it*s not the size of what that
meter feeds ...

MS. fARPLEY: 1 undérstand‘ They
have to explain that to you.‘

ME. MCYICKER: 1 never understood
why that meter is what it is. I don’t
understand‘why ~- there was a manufacturing
company in there fifty years ago.

MS. TARPLEY: But did vou ever
change the sefup, going towards your meter pane)
after you went in there, after the manufacturer

left., 1f you didn’t do that, it will remain the

same =~ it,wi11 stay the same~1ike that. If you

didn't do anything like that, it will sti1)
remain as a demand meter at that capacity.

MS. MCVICKER: I guess that's why 1
want PECO to come down to review this with me
aﬁd>we can ¢get this stfaightened out.

MS. TARPLEY: Yes.

JUDGE fUHNER: So do we think that
there will be somebody at PECO who she can
‘communicate,with, given that the last person she
tried to communciate with ...

MS. TARPLEY: Yes, Your Honor, yes.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPAMY {(717) 761-7150
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MS. MCVICKER: Thank you.

JUDGE TURNER: S0, you Qi?l
arrange, you or Ms. Lutz or whoever, will
arrange some kind of a meeting With
Mrs. McVicker, perhaps at hef property, to go
over that situation.

% MS. TARPLEY: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE TURMER: Can we get some

dates. Do you have an idea as to when you can

get somebody to her house, and when you can get

somebody out to the business address?

MS,VTARPLEY: Well, hopefully, we
can get that done within theknext twénty days.

JUDGE TURNER: So Mt . Lutz, can you
repcrt back to me when thét’s been done?

ME. LUTZ: Yes, Your Honor, I wi11.

MS. MCVICKER: Your Hohcr

JUDGE TURNER: Yes, ma’am.

MS. MCVICKER: ... is there a

reason why ohe of the services hasn’t been

‘turned on and 1 paid for it#%

MS. TURNER: 1 don't know that, but

I’mfhop%ng that this meeting can straighten all

of those things out, because obviously, the

commercial property is confused,

COMMONWEALTH REPORBRTING COMPANY €?17)‘751~7150
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MS. LUTZ: Ahd aiso, Ms. McVicker,

because you haven’t provided proof about

payment, our records do not reflect that those
payments were made.,
JUDGE TURNER: The Jopac payments?

MS. MCVICKER: The Jopac payment

was made, I made that., I went to PECO and made

it.

MS. TARPLEY: The one that you are
diéputing bhecause of Electric America; that’s
5t 111 auistanding, but we dé have record of a
payment being abp?ied to the f%na} accounts, the
other two fina1 accounts on March the 14th of
2005. |

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, and I had asked

for it to be turned back on.

MS. TARPLEY: So I’would have to
check and see, because 1 wasn’t sure =- té see
exactly what transpired with those‘two payments
and what the request for reconnection for these
fwo meters, and then we will have someone adress
the 1arger’cne. |

MS. MCVICKEE: Thank you very much.,

JUDGE TURNER: So you areksaying

that you may,be able to turr on the servics at

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY’{717) 761-71580
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those“two meters?

MS. TARPLEY: Exactly.

JUDGE TURNER: And when do you
fh{nk you might be able to turn that sérvice cn?

| MS. TARPLEY: Hopefully we will be
able to send somebody out there tomorrdw.

JUDGE TURNER: Tt's moving faster
and faster.

“MS. MCVICKER: Thank you.

JUDGE TURNER: So tomorrow for thek
twe smaller meters, and within twenty dafs for
the larger heter?

| MS. TARPLEY: Right.

JUDGE TURNER: How Jong to the
house? You said you could get somebddy to the
hosue by |

ME. TARPLEY: It’s probably within

the twenty~-day range also.

JUDGE TURNMER: Is therefényfhing
else that we are trying tb gét done here? Have
1 covered everything?

MS. TARPLEY: We covered the field
visit, the E-Bills,.

JUDGEkTURNER: She’s going to cheék

the E-bills, and shefs going to notify you if

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (737)Y 764=7180
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she can. get 1i%t, othérw?se, you are going to get
the bills made.

MS. MCVICKER: Your Honor, I ask §if
they are ablé to pull out the account
information for Jopac, 1if you could supéTy me
with the accounting of the payments, account
with your spread sheet, then I can check it
against my records, and that‘way N

JUDGE TURMER: In other words, you
want an account statemenf like this (fndicating)
for‘Jopac?

| MS. MCVICKER: Yes; i1 cculd,
for the business, that way I can check it, and
when we meet again, I will have everything in
order.

MS. TARPLEY: Thaf’s f&de.

JUDGE TURNER: MNMow, 1 think that

from my point of view, unless you are going to

settle this case, which I encourage you to do,
if you can reachkthat kind or settiement, I am
going to do want to have a hearing to introduce
evidence of these visité into the record, so I
would 1ike to know when the visits have been
made, and to receive copies of the field reports

and the account statement and so on.

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 761-7150
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what would be a good time,

-~ Ms. Lutz, to ask for that kind of report?

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, 1 would
request that -- Ms . Tarpley will have to check
with the field vigits, we believe it could take
up to twenty days; and after that time period,
thé day they perform the field visits, I ¢can let
you know that those vigits have been performed,

JUDGE TURNER: So would a month be
a good time?

MS. LUTZ: Y835

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, Your Honor.

JUDGE TURNER: I’'m not interested
in setting an imposible deadline here, 1 just
want to find a reasonahble time. Your service is
on at your hoUSe?

MS . MCVICKERf: Yes, it is, Your
Honaor.

JUDGE TURNER: Can we adjourn for
today? |

MS. LUTZ: Yes. We will need the
contact information, and you indicated you wii)
make thaf payment onkyour home broperty this
week?

ME. MCVICKER: And I will call

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 781=7150
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Ms. Tarpiley wheﬁ i am doing that.

MS. LUTZ: Thank you.

JUDGE TURNER: I think that we also
need your correct phone numbers at the
Commission, because sometimes thekCommissidn
calls to make appointments.

MS‘ MCVICKER: My new business
phone number for Jopac is (21%) 228-2777.

JUDGE TURNEPi Yes.

MS. MCVICKER: My personal cell
phone number is (917) 684-~1289, and'i’m going to
give you another cell phone number. I don’t
have an answerﬁng N

| JUDGE TURNER: You don’t have a
1ahd fine phone there?

MS., MCVICKER: Mo, 1 don’t. The

celY number would be (287) 249-7578,

JUDGE TURNER: And that would reach
who? |

MS. MCVICKER: Thai would reach me
as well. 1 apoligize, one ¢e}1 phone has the
807‘occasion311y has problems, s¢ that’'s why I
have an addifiana1 cell phone numbeb. You can
leave a message on the 267 number. 1 wiil see

your number and I will call you back, just so

,COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (7%7) 7617180
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you are aware of that.

JUDGE TURNER: That’i fine,

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, 1 would just
Tike to check with Mrs. McVYicker about the haUrs
at the Jopae property, fhe business hours that
we can schedule field visits., 1Is it é g to 5
business?

MS. MCVIGCKER: You can come any

't%me you tike. We are open from seven to 3:30

for business. I would like to be there at that
time, s0 just give me a call and I will meet you
over there.

MS. LUTZ: If we don’'t reach you
directly at your business phone, is someone
there’to answer the phone?

MS. MCVICKER: Yes, I have someone
who answers the phone all the t1mé,

MS&. LUTZ: Thank you.

JUDGE TURNER: Can we adjourn now?

MS. LUTZ: Yes. |

MS. MCVICKER: Yes.‘

JUDGE TURNER: We are adjourned,
but I am not closing the record. |

MS. MCVICKER: Thank you, Your

Honor.

COMMONVWEALTH REPORTING COMPANY (717) 7161-=7180
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(Back On The Hacordﬂ)

JUDGE TURNER: The court regorter
reminded me that I don’t think we admitted the
exhibits.

MS. LUTZ: Your Honor, thank you,

JUDGE TURNER: So we are admitting
them; right?

MS. LUTZ: Yes, 1 would like to

move to admit PECO’Exhibit tand 2 inte the

recofd téday;
| JUDGE TURMNER: And we have
McVicker, 1 Eave 8B, ¢, D, E, F, G, H, I. 1
dbn’t have an A.
MS. MCViCHER, MO, Your ‘Honor,

because you didn’'t want me to bring up another

utility company.

JUDGE TURANER: Okay. And we‘alsb
have a ccpy of a termination notice. What is
that part of? |

"MS. MCVICKER: That is a PNC Wiring
Termination NHotice, 1 just needed the account
number, |

JUDGE TURNER: So what number,

egxhibit 1s 117

COMMONWEALTH REPORTING COMPAMNY (717) ?61-7?50'
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MS. MCVICKER: That’s I.
JUDGE Tuéusﬂﬁ So all those
ekhibits are admitted.
(Whereupoﬁ, the documents were
marked as PECO Exhibit Nos. 1 and 2
for identification, and were

received in evidence.)

(Whereupon, the documents were

marked as McVicker B through I

for identification, and were

réﬁeived in evidence.)

JUDGE TURNER: Thank you very much,
Ms . Siurdivant, and if either of you would like
to purchase a‘iranscript from her, please see
her after the hearing.

MS. LUTZ:  Thank vyou, Your’Honor,

JUDGE TURNER: So we are adjourned.

(Whereupon, at 1:30 p.m., the
hearing was conciuded'to reconvene at a fime

specified by the Hearing Examiner. )

COMMONWEALTH REDOBTING COMPANY (717) 761~7150



e.

14

15
16

17

18

1g

P U F N . T K SR . = S V0. S - Y

I hereby certify, as the

stenographic reporter, that the foregoing

proceedings were taken Stenographically by me,

and thereafter reduced to typewriting by me or

under my direction; and that this transcript 1s

a true and'accurate record to the best Qf my

ability.
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(Robin M. Sturdivant)
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Qate: 402505 .

inbound Closing Report

PA. Public Utility Commission O
Burean Of Consumer Services

 Case Number: 1777198 Opened On: 9122104
~ Customer Namie: CHARLENE BENJAMIN Utility Type: Electne Distributor
- Address: - 25W, WILDEY ST Account Number: B8BBS688885
PHILADELPHIA PA 19123-1632 Company Name: = PECO Enetgy
- Prior Case: 1777181 Total Balance: $1.480.85 Balance Date:
Compliarice : :
Viotation{Alleged, A;‘tual'. No): NO Chap 56/64/0ther: Secton/Rule:
Dedlsion Issued: Y Oral Written: W
Investgator: ROSENTHAL, JANE PUC Decision PUC Case 1026/04
‘ Issued Di: Closed Dt: o
Decision Recvd Dt: 10/26/04 03:25PM
Letter Description:
To Restore Sérvice Pay: $0.00 To Continue Service Pay; $000 By:
Tems: ' : ’
| Special Budget Amount; 000 Regular Budget Amount: $000 Plus Arrears Payment:  $0.00
- Final Bl Monthly Payment: $000 Current Bill Monthly Payment: $000
End Of Month Payment: $0.00
| Par Descripton:

NOCUMENT  RECEIVED
FOLDER

MaY 18200
PAPUBLC UTILTY COUISTS0
Resolution: SECRETARY'S |
COMPL DISMISSED; 3 PMTS APPLIED TO ACCT SINCE 8/18/03 - DATES INCLUDED IN DECISION: CUST HAS NOT PROVIDED
ANY BURDEN OF PROOF TO SUBSTANTIATE HER CLAIM THAT PMTS NOT APPLIED TO ACCT. ACCT BAL OF 31,480 851S

CORRECT. NO RESPONSE TO NCi.. BEG WIBILL DUE 11/04 CUST MUST PAY ALL CB S AS DUE PLUS ADD'L $15/MO
T/ARREARS UNTIL ACCT BAL PAID INFULL. NOLPCS. ISSUED WRITTEN DEC W/APPEAL RIGHTS.

[JockETERD '

JUN 15 2005

PEi0 Falbpd 80

Chtalog WP wognoswricasaimyrriposiCase Mansgomart\sppe\CM_Repons.cat Report’ WP eognostiwe icasemgripostiCase Managernentiappst

T fxco-2, Q0043 T8, &/Af/s‘?{@/%. s




ENDORSE MERE
FOR DEPOSIT ONLY
SPEEDPAY
HUNTINGTON NATIONAL BANK
ACCOUNT # 01661780292

M_OO HOY WRITE. STAMP OR SIGN BULOW THIS LINE
RESEAVED FOR FINANCIALINS TITUTION USE*
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PECO ENERGY

PECO Energy Company

024019001502600000063127000000L3227

- PLEASE MAIL , BLEASE PAY

. PAYHENT 10 S JOPAC KNG THES AMCUNY

PO BOX 7888 0 BOX 50467 4631 .27

. PHILA PR 19101 PHMYLADEL PHIA PA 19132

SRR

i tWE. DATE
HAKE CHECKS I 26, 2001
PAYABLE TG RATE 65 ——
YPECO EHERGY™ - B ‘

- THARK You AMOUNT ENCLOSED
pace 1 ACCOIRE HPMIEN 024e0imYO015026-01

. PLEASE WAIL THIS PART OF BILL WITH
YOUR CHECK, WHEN PAVING XN PERSON -
BRING THE ENTIRE BILL FOR RECEIFT.

FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE TO
1000 H SEDGLEY AV
PRILADELAICEA, PA 19132

RATE GS

BILL PREPARED JAN 03, 2001
RECERY PAYHENTS HOT SHOWN

WILL APPEAR ON YQUR HEXT BILL,
PECO ENERGY TAX ID® 23-0970240

.

. : SERGY EHARGES |

. QUSTOHER CHARGE « v ot vrsos cnvsnrbunressnnonasannsss
YF GEHERATIONQ)04#1«‘1:1&;&61&;.»&!1#(5lnl.

TRANGHISSION . v o vvewnnanraosrnsons

, ; TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSHISSION. ...
T.RA“SI‘(}ON’..x‘*g:c~ex:ve’cx»ac‘.az»vv‘;L;..‘-..
DISTRIBUTION. (v v cx va s mnn s o timeraoesarmssnessstpnninsanersvinns

SALES TAK cuvnsvsssarinssanvnnsevsncas

PECO ERERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTAHGIYBLE TRANSITIOR CHARGES OF.........$123,62

DOCL fw- MT
FOLDER

YOUR PECU REPRESENTATIVE IS DXANE ROMERO. IF YOU HAVE
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (21538461~373%

© OR BY WRITING 7O 230L MARKEY ST, §10x1, ©.0.BOX 8693, ROLA, PA X9101,

PREVIOUS BALANCE ... .. .oveseios e $666.96
PAYHENT 12/220 . cvurraneninn. e (666,95
PAYMENTZADY  eioaenvnnennvesss .60
FINANCE CHARGE OF ,00%
(BASED ON $.60). ... .. 01
BALAMCE AS OF BILLING DATE 1 . $.00
R O 23.45
FrE L e 5318-44 X
O Y 5146& )
T T U SN 150,10
R D SRR 127.3%4
N Y Y 69908
.- £589,97
l'((l‘!li!kl"ldll,!!.l.‘n\l‘ ql‘so
S ey e .. 341»3'0
JUN 15 2005 g;
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FUR ELEGYRIC SERVICE TO
1800 ¥ SEDGLEY AV
PHXLADELIIXA ; PA L9132

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE 1S DXAME ROMERO, IF YOU HAVE
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (21536841-3731

OR BY WRITING Y0 2301 MARKET ST. S1O0=1, P.0.DOX 0699, HRILA. PA 19101,

PREVIOUS BALARCE.:......... PR . $.00
RATE 68
BILL PREPARED JUL 26, 2000
RECENT PAYHENTS ROT SHOWH ,
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENT/ZADD © o .cavssciasanarnadss .00
CPECO EMERGY TAX 1DW 23~0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF = .007 :
: : {BASED ON F00F  innnin .80
: : : , BALANCE AS OF BELLING DATE ! $.00
CURSENT PECG EHERGY CHARGES?
CUSTOKER cﬂkkgﬁ‘ysviq;;b»m-bsv;s:»;.x;;««',.u-;.n“un~&on‘~~4.w¢~.‘;uuA1tr\n~ 13‘51
GENERATION. v ssnviu cvavnssensnisnsnvvenuash $129.14
THANSHESSTOMN, o v v s vinrannsnoasssnsrseranne 15.36
, TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSMXSSION, ... ...usn. P 1464.50
TRANS T rXOM. & sty st aessonysndtoesnsinsnnescsananarinistnorosnsvosnisessss 8] .37
DI ETRIBUTION .« v cv v s vmsns s s sinsbss ssscaervisanvaesbatesasassosnsassksinesans 43 .24
; ; L T TR ot b b it ~ee 5261.62
SALES TAX 4 vavrvsennrarsevivasesssbirseeanrenssaasarostesbnanisss 18.32
S A R S I it et $18.32
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INYANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF.......,..$45.3% o
Pl
4 -,
: PECO EMERGY BASIC CHARGESS $279.94 :
- o 4
(:\ K&f B ‘ k\ -
TECLR ' '
ESN \o L) HE! O1ARGES DUE AUG 16, 2000t $279.9%
o TOTAL BALANCE DUE! $279.%
, FROM T0 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED FOWER
b WO QA YR HO DAY YR - DAYS KHY DEMANDI{KYW)  DEMAND(KW}  FACTOR
' ﬁeimf‘zaoo t6/30/2000 616 1,560 2L.00 21.0 S0Z
'TER READIRG HETER ;
T0US  PRESENT CORSTANY METER ID
o 6261 10 511H5435
. V, kel - - - .
e AR Sttt e ~evvn PREVEOUS HESTORY B et o et
i g | BILLED KWH REG. PEAK DEMAND .  BILLED DEHAND |
Lt | JUL 1999 JUL 1999 JUL 1999 l
' | 3,870 6.0 6.0 o
VAN 'avq,l‘l 2 . »y.

ACLOARTE SEREIER . QZfel) Lo PR Oudls .

,QQ@W*CWMW




FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE TO
1600 3 SEDGLEY AV
MHELADELPWEA, PA L9132

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS DXAME ROMENO, IF YOU HAVE
AHY YRQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CORTACT US AT €215)641-3731
OR BY WRITING TO 230X HARKET ST. S1lO=X. P.O.BOX 6699, PHILA. PA 19201,

PREVIOUS BALANCE. .\ isensavtiiinns 3667.18
RATE 63 BAYMENT 08/18.. 0. 0uvinicinrianannes 1279.94)
BILL PREPARED SEP 0L, 2000
RECENY PAYHENTS HOT SHOWH
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYMENTZADS . uaivivvvernencanes .00
PECO ENERGY TAX 1DW 23-0976240 FIRANCE CHARGE OF 1.257
: , {BASED OR §B87.200 . 0uurss 4,84
BALAMCE AS OF BXLLENG DATE 1§ 5392,08
- CURSTEMT pzro EMERNGY CHARGES
CCUSTOMER GHARBE .. o« aavvsnevstasvonsvassnsssnaossvssnsersesasonsosssinssnns 23.45
GE“ERAT»IOH‘iiOQQi‘$ID!‘f‘llhl»"l~"l4!tﬁli0§ 3178 04
TRARSHISSION . v vs vrer snsssnensnsnissssssinna 19.75
TOYTAL GEHERATION/TRANSHISSION. .. ocouivnnisntinsrorannnnsanns 197.79
TQANSITIGN -;Aiitlll;tsittgll&s#bt‘blilll»n'li!l‘l‘!iLqu&dai-&(tkiln“ntl&ht 78‘91
DISTREBUTION . oy dcs v s'sinsoenasinstnmennansnssnesansissvasecasones il eeaen £5.44
e T T T T e nd - $385.59
SALES TAK Luuusvcnuunsssninsranssasrniestanaessnsnsisssesranovans 24,90
, ; - At i 524,90
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE IHTAHGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF...,......376.74
< .& N
CXH*152%2.
1 oo o
/ / © ; [ EHERGY BASEC CHARGESH $380.49
NEBl CHARGES DRIE SEP 25, 20001 £350,49
: TOTAL BALANCE DUE’ §7712 .57
FROM 16 BILL BXLLED REG. PEAK BILLED POYMER
HG: DAY Y8 HO DAY YR - DAYS KWH DEMAND(XM) ~ DEMAND(KH) FACTOR
08/01/2000 . U8/3L72000 030 2,860 10.0 10.0 87 ‘
+
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS = PRESENT CONSTANY METER 1D
6556 68462 10 5311HS435
ok [ - Forammonsnumnmank - PREVIOUS RESTORY B L
B ot e ! BILLED KWt  REG. PEAK DEMAND - BILLED DEMAND
iy el Bchobnts ! SEF 1949 SEP 1999 SEP 1999
- . ‘ : 1 1,980 7.0 7.0
¢ SOMNDULED METES RERIIDG DAYE X9 10702/2000 ACOOUNT HIBEH 026s0%m90a0i5026e0) = = = 07
: i IR YR T
Rt o . s . - "y
T PECO Energy Company -
. N




FOR ELECYRIC SER\?ICE Y0

1660 1 SINGLEY AV

PHELADELWEA, P& 29132

‘ YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS UXAME ROMERD. IF vOU HAVE .

ANY IKQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (ZJ.S)B&L-’.&TSI
OR BY WRITING TO 230% MARKEY ST, Si0al, ©.0.80X 0699, PHILA. PA 19101,

PREVIOUS BALANCE. . iooiernvnsivannns $279.94
RATE G '
BILL PREPARED AUG 03, 2000
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWN : o
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENTZADY  iuviiniincnsennanses .08
PECO ENERGY TAX I10W 23-0970260 FINANCE CHARGE OF = .00%
(BASED ON $.00). .. uiass .00
' BALANCE AS OF BILLING DATE : £279.%
CUENIENT PECO ENENGY CHRARGES! :
CUSTOMER CHARGE .+ ¢ v vt vesa su cnsaan e esan s txtas i an s s s anneanssrnsnssnnenns 23,45
GENERATION. &« v o uasevasnannnansarnenesesnns $181.69
TRANSHISSION. . o2 iavananssisnnanansnsensesns 20.09
TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSHISSION. . e vruvnsennyesnennensncsvannss 201.78
TRANSITION. .o\ ottt et s bt s neaeas e e tve e aen s amasaanae s itnstnsansansnnnn 80,26
DISTRIBUTIOR. .« . (s iv s inannvessavanenannensercnnrssoennens reaaasarsiea 56.3%
N £361.90
SALES TAX 4 et tivantnranutternea ansse s an e saine sy esnsnninen 25.34 :
| mseesmmamaaa 525,34

PECO EHERGY CHARGES INCLUDE IRTANGIBLE IRANSITYION CHARGES OF....¢.w,..$59.30

rzq”

()Lc gf\,‘\’

"""A

WEM CHANGES DUE AUG 24, 2000: £387.26
TOTAL BALANCE DUE: ““‘*stg;.la
FROH 10 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED = POWER
HO DAY YR . HO DAY YR DAYS KWH DEMAND (KW)  DEMAND (K¥) FACTOR
062306/2000 DB/OL/2000 030 2,959 10.0 . 16.¢ 3
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS  PRESENT CONSTANT HETER ID
s261 6556 , 10 51145435
——— Cde P $umsmsannne e PREVIOUS | :
e - e | BILLED KWH REG, PEAK DERAND  BILLED DEMAND |
e - wu v J AUG 1999 AUG 1999 AUG 1999 1
‘ . ; ! 200 6.0 1.2 l
LED RETEN HEADING DAYE XS GB/3L/2000 , Accounrnarazn ozk-ox-so-oxsuza-o; Qe » o 07
R GRS &):“?{Hu "f.}f‘{u;wu L * y - : .
Rl . PECO Energy Company ; i

lvgw:’ -

-~




PUM ELEGIRIG DERVILE (U
1800 3 SEDGLEY AV

YOUR FELUY HEPNESENIALLVE 1S URAME seureses,  1r yui HAVE
ANY INQUIRXES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT €215 04613738

CHELACELTROA, $4 19352 OR BY WRITING Vo 2303 MARKEY S¥e S10=1; $.0.B0K 8699, PHILA. PA X910%,
PREVIOUS BALANCE. ...,.... N $772.57
RATE ¢5 PAYHENT L 74 (387.24)
BILL PREPARED OCT 03, 2000 ~ :
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWK :
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENTZADY ..., i i, .00
PECO ENERGY TAX YDH 23=09702490 FINAHCE CHARGE OF 1.25%
' tBASED ON 385,330, 0000 4,82
, L BALANCE A3 OF BXLITHG DAYE ¢ $390.1%.
CEREHY PECO EHERGY CHANGES :
CUSTOHER CHARGE. . ... .. e e 23,45
GENERAYION..‘..............*.......n..,..a“ $161.09
TRANSHISSXON;,.*.“..»(.“.,..‘s.."...,.., 17.15
TOTAL GENERATIDN/TRANSHISSION ...... PR SR etk i 178,24
;TNANSTTION,....Q.‘.ﬁ,.....‘;..........,,.....“,.....,.... ,,,,, e e 68,54
orsTﬂxsu?on...t,...,,.‘,.‘.i‘.,..‘.,.,....‘.‘,‘..‘.«....‘....,,....\..,*.. 48.10
S e 5318,33
SALES TaxX S R T 22.28
e T T 522,20
PECU ERERGY CHARGES INCLUBE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF it i aey 566,62
LEC0 OHENGY DASYC OHaocES: 2340, 63
(ﬁ,/é;:/ ' C? ( NEM CHARGES DUE OCY 24, 20001 $T40,61
TOTAL BALANCE DUE! $730.76
BILLING DEMAND REFLECTS INCREASE DUE 10 RATCHET HINIHUH
FHOM 10 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED POWER
HO DAY YR  HO DAY YR  pAvs KWH DEHANUL(KSY  DEHAND(KW) FACTOR
0B/31/2000 1070272000 630 2,940 7.6 8.4 C0%
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS = PRESENT CONSTANT HETER ID
6842 7136 10 51115435
- o amn S Fromsosreasnicieen PREVIOUS MISTORY Bomewws e e
- o i - ! BILLED KWH REG. PEAK DEMAND = BILLED DEMAND 1
L - - i OCT 1999 DCT 1999 OCT 1999 |
i 2,410 7.0 7.0 |

WO SOMDULED METER READDHNG DAYE XS 20/31/2000

ACCOLMTY HUMDES? 0260 3im I3 GO 2 el R Q7

L.

BER u9 .
s &

#

ot

%

- b

~ .PECO Energy Company




: ) ' O ‘ .

FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE TO YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE 15 OXAHE ROMERO. IF YOU 1IAVE

00 W SEDGLEY AV AMY INQUIRLES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215)841=3731

PHELADELPHEA, PR L9132 ’ OR BY WRITING TO 2301 MARKET ST. S10«X. F.0.BOX 0699, PHILA. PA 19201,
; PREVIOUS BALANCE. ... «.veaeesveiss  S730.76

RATE GS PAYMENT L0705, . 00a v viveannawinss {380,491

BILL PREPARED NOV 01, 2000
HECENT PAYMENTS NOT SHOWN

WILL APFEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYMENTZAD.S P e {350.27)
PECO ENERGY TAX 10K 23-0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF 00X
{BASED ON $.00 csnmencus .00
: BALAMCE AS OF BELLENG DAYE t £.00
CURNENT PECO ENERGY CHARGES?
CUSTOHER CHARGE . 4. v v csrvmstaasina st s eadrtnisnocersrvsrionaia vavssnvnss 23,45
CGENMERATION. oo v s vrarssesessarbrenancrananio §2206.17
TRANSHISSION, i visvr o sronnanscutavecosnsin 26,06 .
S YOTAL CENERATION/TRANSHMISSTON. ..o vverivu cinssninsonaesaias 244.23
TRARNSTTION . e svveaninanonmsrsocotssrapssassntodasavaiavssrsbass chuadosanss 96.15
DIST'RIBUTION!"&!D!li#!tév‘ihvulbbldulbtaeblihttt;ithn)c.‘stuhbnil.oail(xq;‘n b7 .55
T e R 5431,38
SALES TARX uiuerscsarosiantadcnsvassnnanornasossassasnstaarsbssans . 30.20
e 930,20

PECO ENERGY CHARGES. INCLUDE INTANCIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF (...».....593.51

A £ 2.8

PECO ENERGY DASYIC CHARGES: £4631,50
HEM CHARGES DUE WOY 22, 2000t 566150
FOTAL BALANCE DUE! $461.,58
FROM 1 BILL BILLED REG, PEAK BILLED GET BILLED POWER
HY DY ¥Y - H8 DD YY DAYS KHH DEHAND(RW )}  DEMAND{KW}  DEHAND(KH} FACTOR
10702706  14/3%/00 036 3,710 16.0 o 14%.0 ~ L0%
HETER READING METER ,
PREVIOUS PRESENT CONSTANY ~ HETER 1D
16 7507 10 511454325
PET ' - o ' ' . o L o Tt Wm HISTORY “na-«ud-¢~‘—---’m
oo wmnn "o n f HOV 99 ~ NOV 99 Nov 99 NoV 99
, <o s Rt | BILLED KWH  REG., PK. KN  BILLED K¥  GAT KW
, , { 4,810 , 12.0 12.0
WEKY SCHEDULED METER READING DATE E9 12/01/2000 ACCOGRIY HBPBER §24202=900250200L O3 « = (7
R SE ;1 Geple o R LR R Y e

ey PECO Energy Company
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FOR ELECYRIC SERVICE 10 YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS OXAKE ROMERO. IF YOU HAVE

1800 M SEDGLEY AV ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215)041=373X

PHELADELDHXA, PA 19132 OR BY HRITING Y0 2301 MARMEY ST. 510=i, P.0.BOX 8499. RIXEA. PA 1910L.
PREVIQUS BALANCE...... P R $461.58

RATE -GS PAYMENT 1720 .0 ccxvnasansnavrsnss 1461.581

BILL PREPARED DEC 04, 20600
RECENT PAYHENTS ROT SHOWN ) .
WILL APPFEAR ON YOUHR NEXY BILL. i PAYMERTZAUS o iiesavuasisssnsinan .00

PECO ENERGY TAX IDH 23-0970240 . FINANCE CHARGE OF .,D00Z
(BASED ON SO0 .. e .00
BALAKCE AS OF BXLUOXING OATE @ %.00
COUSIENT PELO EMERGY CHARGESS ‘ '
CUSrOHER CHARGE.{&QQtl!i!Dt#‘t&bllaol:.tv‘liloinI;3(#1&9;"vltt1agjethsino‘ 23;“5
GEHERATION v evaivrv e vasoavuesnnnsbsnsbnnss §$330.55 i
TRANSHISSION . .t v vususnvenssonsnvassnssnnnns 3%.25
TOTAL CENERATION/TRANSHISSION . oo vescunertnnstncsinomnnssienn 364,80
TRANS L TIOMN. Lttt e vy maninssarsonaasensesnarensnninsssniensiaens 137.11 .
DS T RIBUTION c ¢ v v netmavn e onssneesoninassmasesvvsssanresecraosensososninnstns 96,10
SALES TAX N T T A N N T Iy QBsSO
) L ] - 1 ,,63 &0

PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF ... .u ... $133.2%
@M@ 12440

6 V PECO ENERGY BASIC CHARGES! 5664 .96

,/”/)/‘ﬂ/”’/ ) HEM CHARGES DUE DEC 26, 2000t
E YOTAL BAKARCE DUE:

s664.96
5664, 96
FROH 10 BILL  BILLED  REG. PEAK  BILLED GLT BILLED  POWER
HH DD YY HHM DD YY DAYS KWH  DEMANDIKN) DEMANDIKW) ~ DEMAMD(KH) ~ FACTOR
10731700 12701700 030 6,480 15.0 15.0 .04
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS  PRESENT  CONSTANT HETER 1D
7507 8155 10 511MS4%5
wnme 0 FOREE pomummmemvanunung  PUEVEOUS HESTORY = Hese=s s
L wiemy L ekmsss -} - DEC 99 DEC 99 DEC 99 DEC 99
ons e amanns | BILLED KWH HEG. FK. KM  BILLED KM GET KM
co : : | &,.320 14.0 ) 4.0
KEXT SCHEDULED METER HEADING DATE XS 01/02/2001 ACCOUNT MPEER 024m01n90a016026=01 O3u % a7

M m@x mfwg‘fnww.du Fte iy n Rorl LR L
Ry Ik P Fa .

.« Lo - 3L PECOEner yCompany
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PECO EN ERGY

Your Account Numbet i5: 24»06—3%352053

Service To: JOPAC
: 1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132 2109

Billing Date: July 24, 2000

Your Next Scheduled Meter Reading:
August 8, 2000
if you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call

PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between

Si tiena alguna preguita o quefa, flame at
1-215-841<3731 antés de la techa vencida,

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Balance from tast bill_ N $.00
; _ Balance at Billing $.00 .
PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is a
corporation exempt from federal back-up
vathholding and information reporting.
Cost of Energy Used:
Summ New ilg on Nexi Page).
“From Junhe 12, 2000 to July 21, 2000
PECO Energy Charges“. ............... cvverenin aria e et s s ke O 579.60
Sales Tax .. ernesiseres ia i metus ear ek aihn anesereak e ReRbbargeireksrebanhanen bR AR o n D bR . 40.58
Transfer Feem,; ...................................... P S T U ST rereseeris avereein, 6.00
D Ou U p/s E MT New Charges o $626.18
F O L R New Balance $626.18
JUN 15 2005
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Your Account Number is: 24-06-31-352053

Service To: JOPAC -
1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132.2109

Billing Date: July 12, 2000

PECO Energy Company, EiN 23-0970240, isa
corporation exempt from federal back-up
withholding and information reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

Summary of New Charges

. YOURMONTHLY BILL

From June 8, 2000 to July 10, 2000

PECO Energy Charges ...........ccoi. R prrerranensaenes A

A e it g . S der o R e G B s - - A e

— e skt " s

Your Next Schaduled Meter Reading:
August 8, 2000
It you have Any Questions or Concerns, Cau

PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between

Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha venclda.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Balance from lagtbit $.00

Balance at Billing ' $.00
.................................................... .00

New Charges 5.00

New Balance ' $.00°
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PECO ENERGY

Your Account Number ls 24-06~’*1 *352053

‘Service Te: JOPAC

1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109

Bllling Date: October 19, 2000

YOUR MONTHLY IIL i

Yom Next Scheduled Meter Headlng
November 7, 2000

{f you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between 8 AM. and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri;
or write P.Q. Box 8699 , Phia,, PA 19101,

Si tlene alguna pregunta o queja, {lame al
1.215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

‘Balance from last bill ~$E6€2 03
: ~Billing Cancelled H767 .41
PECO Energy Compeny, EIN 23-0370240, is a Other Debits : $622.03
corporation exempt from federal back-up - Credit Balance at Billing -$807.41
withtiolding and indormation reporting. '
Cost of Energy Used:
Symmary of New Charges (Details on Next P
From July 21, 2000 to October 9, 2000
PECO Energy Charges..,.k ............... IROPOE N ORORAC N E PO Cnmaiannarseerasatenan s ixis 829.44
Sales Tax .. ceas 58.06
New Charges ~ ' - 3887.50

New Balance $80.09

b iy i s . [ESsu———




= '._‘; e YOUR MONTHLY BILL

- PECO ENERG

Your Accont Number Is: 24-06~31~352053 Your Next Scheduled MeterReadtng

September 8, 2000
if you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
Service To: JOPAC , PECO Energy at: 1-215-841:3731 Before the
1800 W SEDGLEY AV Due Date between 8 AM and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri:
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109 or write P.O. Box 8688 , Phila., PA 19101,

St tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

Bllllng Date: August 10, 2000 Billing For Your Energy Use:
: Balancs from last bill - $626.18
Balarice at Billing ; $626.18

PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is a
corporation exempt from federal back-up
withholding and information reporting,

Cost of Energy Used:

Summary of New Charaes (Detalls on Next Page)
From July 21, 2000 to August 8, 2000

PECO Energy Charges.... S OO OO ON OSBRI ¢ X 7
Sa!es TEX coverntineci e iaenirasin st rasrseasrescroras aae st ee e ea s anes et e b eeer e abain i 18.23

| , New Chgrges | k‘ (\, 32788‘7
C !, H { g [ & S " Cw}\ ~2’;L—\i“z.‘.v Balanéé | | Y 5504.85
‘ i S B P (_ﬁ \ ‘
%\ﬁ@@ S AL 1CO
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Your Aceount Number Is: 24~05-31-352053

PECO ENERG

Service To: JOBAC
‘ 1800 W SEDGLEYAV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109

Billing Date: September 12, 2000

YOUH MONTHLY BILL

Your Next Scheduled Meter Beadlng
October 9, 2000

If you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between 8 AM. and 5 P.M. Mon - Eri;

~or write P.O, Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101,

Si tiene alguna prégunta o queja, lame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Baance frorm tast bill $904.85
Paymert Aug.18 - Thank You! -5626 18
PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is a $278.67 $278.67
corporation exerrpt from federal back-up No Late Charge On $.00
withhoiding and information reportirig Liis Charqa=1.25% $27867 $348
Balance at Billing $282.15
Cost of Energy Used: ~
Summary of New th geg (Detalls on Next Page)
From August 8, 2000 to Sepiember 8, 2000
PECO Energy Charges e s s ess s e sensens 353,53
Sales TaX « cvoeviveiiinensneninns Vaesaneinin srasasiien Cesrensinaii sieseniorns s R T SO 31.76
C K:H ' , Vi
] F)L(é DR New Charges & $485.2/9f
10 / o / 00 New Balance $767.44
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"PECOENERGY.

Your Account Number Is: 24-0

Service To: JOPAG
1600 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 191322109

- o
b

Billing Date: October 11, 2000

PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, isa
cotporation exempt from federal back-up
withholding and inforration reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

aw LDprdes

6-31-352053

From Septerber 8, 2000 to October 8, 2000

PECO Energy CREIGES .o vm s innsesansssiin:

Your Next Scheduted Meter Reading:
Novembet 7, 2000

it you have Any Questlons or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between 8 A:M. and 5 P.M. Mon - Frit.
or write P.O. Box 8699 , Phila , PA 19101,

=1} tlene‘a!gunarpreguhla o queja, ltame al

1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Balance from Jast bill $767 44
Payments/Credits -$944.18
Paymenl Oct.04 - Thank You! . -$485.29
Credit Balance at Bililng : -$662.03
...00
New Charges $.00
New Credit Balance -$662.03




fh, Alop s n

. PECO ENERGY

" Your Account Number Is: 24~06~31 352053 B

Sewice To: JOPAC

1800 W SEDGLEY AV

voun MONTHLY BiLLW

YourNext Schedu[ed MeterReadlng
December 8, 2000

if you have Any Questlons or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
" Due Date between 8 AM and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri,

PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109 or write P.0O. Box 8699, Phila., PA 18101.

Bliling Date: November 9, 2000

Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja, lame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida,

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Batance from last bift $80 04
Payiment Nov 02 - Thank You! -$80 09
PECO Ernergy Cumpany. EIN 23-:0970240, sa ~ Balance at Billing $.00
corporation exempl from federal back-up :
withholding and nfoanation repofting.
Cost of Energy Used:
Surnmary of New Char Detalls on Nex! Pg
me October 9, 2000 to November 7, 2000
‘ PECO Enérgy Charges s renerei it . e 292,94
Sales Tax . rieaisasees . .. 20.51
;g
‘ \‘/‘) O\ New Charges ~ $313.45

\\' J ~ New Balance , $313.45
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“Your Account Number Is: 24-06-31-352053 |

Service To: JOPAC
1800 W SEDGLEY AV :
PHILADELPHIA PA 181 42.2109

Billing Date: January 11, 2001

PECO Energy Company, EIN 230970240, 158
corparation exerpt frorm federal back-up
wilhholding and irformaticn reponing.

Cost of Energy Used:

suimmary ot New Charges (Betalls on Next Page}

Erom December 8, 2000 to January 10, 2001

PECO Energy Charges ..o DU UUTU ORI IP e
Sales Tax ... TR SRR PRI ereeenannes

~ We coutd not provide you with a detailed breakdown of
your new chiarges this month. For a copy of your bilt
caleutation, please call us at 1-215-841-3731.

Your Next Shduld ereadlng: o
February 8, 2001

it you have Any Queslions of Concerns, Call

PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the

Due Date between 8 A M. and 5 P.M. Mon - Frt
or write P.O. Box 8688 , Phila., PA 19101,

Sl tiene alguna pregunta o queja, ltame al

1:215-841-3731 anfes de la fecha vencida.

Bilting For Your Energy Use! :
$407 49

Balance from last bil
Payment Jan.03 - Thank You! -$380.83
, ' $26.66 $26.66
No Late Gharge On %00
Late Charge=125% $26 66 $.33
Balance at Biiling $26.99
................. oo 496,98
......................... eeereneeimairnens 3479
New Charges “$531.77
New Balance $558.76

.

2
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PECO Eneryy nog any

48-HOUR SHUT-OFF
cyﬁmo de mcmum:nﬂo: de Servicio en 48 xowm&

CHARLENE BENJAMIN
25 W WILBEY ST
PHILADELPHIA PA

19123 P18 -MIC-1945

Your Service Will Be Shut Off

Bacouse warw,x“ﬂd 15 seripusly past due we w

shul of T the PECO Lnergy service

without further notice

Lga 25 Y WILDEY ST
0:2 800am 07/06/2004

We will NOT shut off your service if you do ONE of the following:

fue amount of § £80.5]1 or

&

Pay {he Total Pas!

¢ Shoe us a patd receipt for Lhe Past Due amount: or

o €all us at (8BB) 504-2156 right_awdy 10 make payment
arrangemenls or Lo dispule your past due byl

if we shut off your service. you may have to pay the following before we
will turn it back on:

‘ﬁﬁ fu2 Anount of b 880.51
o Past Du2 Deposit Amount of , 8 wmuw
| | | 1
co Turn-an Charge of 3 60.00 * .mwﬂ.
o i,
5 TOTAL 5 940.51 * =2
5 Segurily deposit eqoal ﬁm two months of average biriiing ‘whw

To talk to us about your bill, please call us at {BBB) 504-2156 or <dm“m”
our PECO fnergy Company office listed on the back of this notice.

Este es un mensaje muy importante. Si usted ro Jo entiende, favor de
A“QOa 8} nuzero de telefono que aparace en este mcnammﬁﬁo

\aww xpxmwxn mw, mN‘&mwumummmu\uwwdwmx\

CCKETE

-

JUN 15 2005

=

OTICE

Account Number: 22-06-62-172414

Date Prepared: 07/01/2004

To File a Complaint..,

11 you have any a:mwrwo:m ar need morz information, please cat’ vs 4t

{888) 504-2156. ATER you a3l with us f you are npl satisfiad, you may
file a complaint with the Public UL1ity Commission {PYC). The PUC wilt delay
the chut off if you file a complaint before Lhe shut- off date Yo contact
them call {800) 632-7380. or write to- Pennsylvanta Publtc :w,u~”u Commission
Box 3265, xaﬁw”mccmc PA 171(5-3265.

MEDICAL EMERGENCY NOTICE

Lot us know if you or aryone __cnnm in KQC1 home 18 SERIQUSLY 1LL

We wil) not shut off your mmq<wnm during this i1l9ess as dosm as wou.dy 4l

of the Tollowing:

Have the DOCTOR call or write to tell
o The name of the person who 1§ seriously 11
o What xird of illngss 'L 15
9 how long the person will be 11}
p  The iilness will be worse if yeu Jo not have service
Make payment arrangements with us for Lhe talance you owe

1)

2)

[T T P A L R I T R S I I I S PR R A

Did you know that you could pay yoar PECO Energy biil by <redit zard,
debrt card. or check-Dy-phone 24 hours 4 day. 7 days a weak?

Fer more informalign and Lo make a payment please za'l toll-fres:
1-877-59%.8806 .
Please note: A 2 BY convenience fee will be mundﬂua to each credit card
or debit card Lransaclion. Dy the service provider.
A 81 .00 convemence fee will e spplhied Lo each
Check-by Phore transaction, Dy e service provider

ey B K e h W H e M man s MR A B A e e e M s s s ke R P R I N

* If we can not get to your meter to shut-off your service, #2 nust do
extra work. This extra work may increase your turn-on charge 19:8
maximm of $1,500.00. Con ,



A. | ; PECO mzm%« mooa ,ma
‘ 48-HOUR SHUT-OFF NOTICE
‘ ; (Aviso de Suspennsion de Servicio en 48 Horas) ,
CHARLENE BENJAMIN . : Account. Number: 22- 06-62-172414
, : . Date Prepared: 09/20/2004

25 W WILDEY ST

PHILADELPHIA PA 19123 P18 -53J-3621

To File a Complaint...

Your Service Will Be Shut off
d more information, please cal usat
if you are nol satisfied. you may

ce  1f you nave any questions. or nee
Commission (PUCY The pUC witl delay

ast due. we will shut off ihe PECO Energy: service .
N o (B8B) 5042156, AFTER you talk with us,

Because your bill is seriously p
ith the Puplic YLility

+o 25 W WILDEY ST s
0&5 8.60 a.m. 09/72/2004 . - without furthef notice S file a comp'aint W
‘ , . , , ‘ the shut-off if you file a corplaint before the shut-off cat2. To contact
! : B "them call (800) 692-7380. or write to: Peansylvania public Utility Commission.
We wil) NOT shut off your service if you do ONE of the following: E Box 3265, Harrisburg. pA 17106-3265. :
| -
o Pay the Total Past Due amount of oy G234 o_E “ ”a o MEDICAL EMERGENCY NOTICE
0 Show us a paid recelpl for the Past Due amoani: or c = Let us know if you or anyone Tiving ¥ your home 1S SERIOUSLY LU
o Cali us at (888) 504-2156 right away to make paymant 0 b We will nol shut of{ your service during Lphis 111ness as long as you do ahl
grrangements or to dispuie your past due bl B of the following: - ,
, ¥ have the DOCTOR call or write 10 tell us:
o The name of the person who 15 sertously 11}

1f we shut off your service, you pay have to pay the following before we
p wWnat xing of $1Iness 1118 ;
o How long Lhe person w1l be 11

“will turn it back om:
, foemr
o . The 111ness w111 be worse 1f ycu do nol have service
in us for the batance you owe

o Past Due Amount of s 923.04 =
‘ o ‘ ‘ [il m.l,m 2 Make payment arrangements '
2ast Due Deposit Arount of s 06 wh ;W v
= it e anwande e ‘;i‘--,.
o Turn-on Charge of 3 60,00 % — o d fid you kncw that you could pay your PELO Enerdy pill by credt card.
‘ mz.v m gu depry card. or check -by-phone 24 hours a day. 7 days 4 week?
o TOTAL 3 gga.04 * € LE : ,
‘ ‘ Q £ar more information and Lo make & payment please call tall-free:
o Security deposit equal to two months of average pitthing. 1-877-595-8806.
© pleise note: A 2.8% convenience fee will pe app)ied to each credit ca~d
To talk to us about your bill. please call us at (888) 504-2156 cr visit S cr debit card transaciion. by the service provider. ‘
our PECO Energy Company office Tisted on the back of this notice. ‘ A $1.00 conveniencs fee will be applied Lo each ‘
: Check~by -Phone transactien. DY the service provider
Tste 5 un pensaje muy inportante, $1 usted no 15 entiende, favor de « {f we can not get to your meter to shut off your service, we oust do
n este aonaam:ﬂ? , extra work. This extra work may increase youf turn-on charge toa -’
: maximum of $1.500.00.

Vlamar al numere de +alafond que apardce &

/i &sm& _F QR00%385 7, doshs A S A5
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- <»PECO. . ... PECO Energy Company

. AFrown Lompary .
G | @ — ¢

03401900150260000036615100000366151

PLEASE HAIL . : 1 BLEASE PAY
PAYMENT TO . JOPAC INC S THES  AMOUNT
PO BEX 7888 ; | PO BOX 50447 , $3,661,51
PHILA PA 191901 : PHILADELPHIA “PA 19132 SR
o
. DUt DAYE -
HAKE CHECKS : PASY DUE ®
PAYABLE TO ) RATE GS : - i
spECH ENERGY' , - S
THANE YOU ; e o | AMOUNT ENCLOSED
PAGE 1 : ADDDUNT SARGER 0240 1m 001502601
PLEASE WAXL THIS PART OF BILL WITH : % AMOUMT PAST DUE: - $2,8%6.43
YOUR CBEcxm'RHENVPAYING IN PERSON. ] AHOUNT DUE G3/25/4041 . $825.08
BRING THE ENTIRE BILL FOR RECEIPT. '
EGR ELECTRIC SERVICE 10 VOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS BYAEE B, TEIYSSIS. IF YOU HAVE
160G SEDGLEY 4V ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT {2315 1061a3712
SILLADELPHEA , PA 29132 OR BY WRITING YO 2303 HARKET ST, SiO=1, P.0.BOX 8699, RELA, PA 19101,
PREVIOUS BALAHCE. ;5 enein nvnnans §2,538.43
RATE GS : ) o : i
BILL PREPARED HAR 0n, 2004
RECENY PAYMENTS HOT SHOWH
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENTZADJ A L 1]
PECO ENERGY TAX 1DH 25-0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF 607 ,
‘ (BASED ON $.00): 0. uvses 00
BALANCE A3 OF BELLING DAYE 1 , £2,0%6.63
CLEBIENT PECD EMERGY CHARGES ; : '
CUSTOMER cuARcE*.,.....‘.....‘...;..",....‘..‘..,.,....,...,.t.,..‘..‘..,. 23,82
TR&NSITION..,.‘,._.‘...¢........,...;.1.,~....‘.Aa.".....¢,.....<.‘....... ) 226.05
ﬁISTRxBUTIONGittwbctt*n}’!bu'f:l!bi-&nlltl.yA»-atc-rn».lk\a.ttvalzl-;stbtn; R 112a71
,.,,‘..;._,.-".J._,_,,;_ 936“.58
STATE TAX ADJUST&EN?.....A.,.,...L...,k‘.,.i..‘;‘,..w....a.‘.‘.., (1.281%
SALES TAX (1007 EXEHPTION) P B AR W
e R {1.283

pECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTARGIBLE FRANSITION CHARGES OF.........$153.00 E :

JUN 15 2006

fyryess s 2o T |
y

et LY

l"'”l‘ e N
Loty
rUmUL’:ﬁ
PECD EWERGY BASIC CHARGESS £363,3%0
EHERGY SUPPLYER BASIC CMARGES! $463.78
(SEY SUPPLIER CHARGES PAGE FOR DEYAXLS) ‘
NEM CHARGES DUE RAR 25, 20048 825,08
TOTAL BALANCE DUE! £3,661.51
FROM 10 BILLv BILLED REG. PEAX BILLED G2T BILLED POMER
HH DD YY HH DD YY DAYS KWH DEMAND (KW] DEMAND(KW) ~ DEMANDIKW) FACTOR
02702206 03701704 030 8,400 17 .6 17.6 . Y3
HETER READING  HETER ‘
PREVIOUS  PRESERT CONSTANT HETER 1D
o9Lze 09960 10 511MU~38702
oo P - i ] X §-4--a--‘--ﬁ--~i-‘4-'-‘§ mgm HEISTORY P b e e o
L R O ke | MAR 03 HAR 03 MAR 03 HAR 03 {
- o o { BILLED XWH  REG. PK. KW BILLED K¥ GRT KH |
, R { 8,600 - 18.2 18.2 1
HEWT SCHEDULED HETEX WEADYHG DATH X8 04101/ 2004 : RCTORIT HMBER Ol inI0uDAE02HL - o = 01

PECO Energy Company % ;l‘?é

o e e s o e e f R
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A L pgpam CRIREARY
; i il i ‘ _ ; — ,
0 , , ,
U‘ ‘ ‘ "
JOPAC INC : ‘ ' ‘,
» ; PO BOX 50447 L }
: PHILADELPHIA PA 19132
M ) ’ ‘
* = , :
‘PAGE 2 | ACCOUNT HNBER 026=03m~90-035026a01 |
W
smérmr AMESICA MY EROM  02/02/2004 YO 03/01/200%
(714)259-2523  RAYE/RIDER - GS
GENERATION AND TRAHSHISSION CHARGES 8400.00 KWW 2 0.0550 : $461.78
m“-mm an.‘ti.’&.‘l‘,b‘l..ditll&l.b"léa.-l.‘l! MZ‘.,e

CALL x*BOU*556*6QS7’REGARﬁING AHY QUESTIONS ON YOUR ELECTRICAHERICA ACCOUNT

HARK%: SHARE THRESHOLD SERVICE {HST): HEGULATED CHARGES FDR SERVICE FROM A SUPPLIER OTHER THAN PECO.

PECO Energy Company

o i e et e i o i, S, g ol oS ek e e .-
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PLEASE MAIL SE PAY

 PAYHERT 1O JOPAC INC AMOUNT
" po poX 7b08 PD BOX 50647 T%1,165.14
PHILA PA 19201 PHILADELPHIA pA 19132 ~ -
" e
n CAE  DAYE
HAKE CHECKS : pASY DUE # |
PAYABLE 10 \ RATE G5 - »
THANK YOU - N AMOUNT xsm:x.o"sss‘n,I
gaGeE 3 : ACCOUNT HUMBER OMhMiSOZMIi ) i
, L ~ ; . | I—— .
ALEASE MAIL THXS PARY OF BILL WITH » AMOUNT PAST DUE: $582.76
R EWECK. WHEN PAYING IN PERSOH AMOUNT DUE 12/26703! ¢582.38
BRING THE ENVIRE BILL FOR RECEIPT.
+on ELECTRIC SERVICE T0 ~GUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE 1S B, WHITDNG. IF YOU HAVE
1600 § SEOGLEY BY ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215 18413712
PMEUADELPHIA, PA 19132 A BY MRLTING TO 2301 MARKEY ST. S10e3, P.0,B0X 6699, VHELA. FA 19101
- , ~ a
o , PREVIOUS BALBHCE . connsvenostr s2,275 83
RATE 65 , BAYHENT L1720, 0. »axevesnesioessss (1,714.32)
© BILL PREPARED DEC 04, 2003
RECENT PATHERTS NOT SHOWN
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENT/AD  worusissiessnsssite” .00
PECH ENERGY TAK IDH 23-0970249 FINANCE CHARGE OF 1 25Z
R (BASED ON 61,700,820 00 rxer s 21.25
, . AALAMCE AS OF BXLLING DATE 1 ’ 582,76
CURRIENT PECO ENERGY CHARGES! ;
CUSTOMER v S PP O TOPPINe TIPSO 23.82
TRANSITION . +covnsnsees .‘..*..,...;.......t......‘...,..,A“..,‘,.‘..~‘;‘ 162,90
DIS?RIBUYIQ!(,“..“. PR tyilsxa-ra‘n»otno.4’q~‘--r«--»nu,«xt.:;«.«;gos;uu-iAn 76:20
e A BB szbz.qz
STATE TAX‘ADJUS?&ENT,.\.‘..‘.‘,..........,,,.,.‘,&.‘....‘,.....,. §.11
SALES TAX (1007 EXEHPTION) e e .00
v B 611
PECO ENERGY CMARGES TNCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITIOR CHARGES OF » <.y vv s $107.38
IV | | KETE
" ':}C stﬁ;e}%a::i‘»a o
20 WAL DL ‘ peco ENERGY BASIC CHARGES! 263,03
3 . .
EHERGY SUPPLIER BASYC CHARGES: 319,35
(SEE SUPPLYER CHARGES PAGE FOR DETATLS)
MEH CHARGES DUE DEC 26, 200731 £562,38
TOTAL BALANCE DUE! 41,248,154
fRon O gLl BILLED  REG. PEAX BILLED ceT BILLED  POMER -
Wi DD YY My DD YY DAYS Kf DEMAND(KH)  DEHANDUKM) DEMAMD(KN)  FACTOR
N ssas0s 12701708 030 5,600 12.8 12.8 Lo
HETER READING | HETER
pREVIOUS  PRESENT  EONSTANT HETER 1D
06760 07566 10 511HU-38702
R RN PR oo weeesd  PREVEOUS B A
spwmn e s { DEC @ pEC 02 pEC 02 DEC. 082 {
annnn canns mmnes | SILLED KWH  REG. PK. KA BILLED KW G&T KM
. N ; ; [ 5,340 13.4 13.4
ot SCHEDULED MEVER READING DATE 25 12/31L/200% ACCOUNT WPEID 024-01=90-015026=03 = = - ox
i , o !
PECO Energy Company |

; /Maﬂu&c-—/f/ £-00 ‘/35/}(5'7 %r/é’; //%} s




- PECO. L E’ECOEnergy Company

SUPSLIEN CHARGES

, , o ‘
; PR
. : — , , &

s Jjﬁﬂ— sy JOPAG TRC
e ’z»:%'s«f 0 PO BOX 504467 ) ] ‘
: «‘,';~f RETRE PHILADELPHIA PA 19132 . -
‘W‘{ x
. i‘ _MW
o -
py f%%{'. ACOOAMT MUMBES 024a01a90=015026-01
e :; ‘5 g L
w(‘.u"' T B

RLECTRIC AMERICA HIY FROM 16/30/200% TO 12/01/2003
b
(71612592523 S RATE/RIDER - GS
GENERATION AND THARSHMISSIUN CHARGES 5600,00 X¥H @ 0.0570 . $%19.35

]

i

£319.38

- -

l‘fi.ibtti.ltb‘t"Oﬁolhdﬁiiibllh

FOTAL CHARGES FOR PERXOD,

EGARDING ANY QUESTICNS ON YOUR ELECTRICAHERICA ACCQURT

“

©CALL 1-H60-566~D4B7 R

MARKEY SHARE THRESHOLD SERVICE (HMST): REGULATED CHARGES FOR SERVICE FROM A SUPPLIER OTHER THAN PECO.

&

Y
4




YOE-CRFE5 10/00

W e N
i 41 adkom Compary

PECO Energy Company -

n - " " -

N ; , ; ; v I
{f_ 03'4OL‘iDGlSDEQDDDU‘iB‘HBSDUGDD‘i&Q}‘iBS : {
PLEASE MAXL PLEASE pAY |
PAYHENT TO JOPAC INC THIS AMOUHY |
PO BOX 7608 PO BOX %0447 ‘ $9,899.3%5 |
PHILA PA 19101 PHILADELPHIA PA 19132 , j
R S o e

HAKE CHECKS
PAYABLE To
VPECO ENERGY™
THANK vou

k; - ' | , {

ous oare |
BAST DUE » }

RATE GS R e i

SN

Ly

| AMOUNT ENCLOSED |

PAGE X

i
! .

ACCOUMT WUMIBER 02440 Lis YOO RGO 285m0 X,

- . L. i

CRLEASE MAIL THIS PART OF BILL WITH
YOUR CHECK. WHEN PAYING IN PERSON
BRING;TNE¢E§$IRE»BILL FOR RECEIPT.

$9,25% .63
$665.72

¥ AMOUNT PAST DUE:
AHOUNY DUE 12/27/04:

FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE 7o
100 U SEDGLEY av
PUZLADELIMEA, PA 19132

E

RATE 6§

BILL PREPARED DEC 0z, 2004
RECENT PAYMENTS NGT SHOWN
HILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL.
BECO ENERGY TAX IDB 23-0970260

CLEREMY DECO EHERGY CHARGES:

GENERATION. . i iiny.n.
THANSHISSEON. ., . iv.u. .

TRANSITION. o \ouvsiniannnnsnnnnases

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE TS THE BUSINESS CONER 15 Y50 TAvE
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT 215 Mieés90
OR BY HRITING TO 2301 MARKET SY. SLO<1, P.0.BOX 8699, PHILA, BA 19101,

PREVIOUS BALANCE..,...... 0.\ .. $9.136 .66
PAYMENT 7ADY D 00
FINANCE CHARGE OF 1.25X
{BASED ON $7,917.2%). ., .oy, 98,97
DALANCE AS OF BRLLING DAYE 1t k 5$9,233.63
CUSTOHER CHARGe‘..,...Vﬁ..,..L...,,..‘..i...‘.“,.,..,..,.‘..‘....,‘;m.‘... 23,82
D $339%,50
N A 35,20
TOTAL CENERATION/TR&NS”ISSIQN.v....;‘g..l...;.‘..~~...,.,,.«, 372.86
il N 180,940
DISTRIBUTION..*..;.,..‘,..“‘..‘..,,..‘,‘.,...,..,..,‘.,‘....,.;.‘.‘...,..‘ 89,35
oM - S $666.57
STATE TAX ADJUSTHENT.........‘.M.,,....‘.;....‘....,,.,‘...».,,,. £1.18)
SALES TAX (1007 EXEMPTION) R R R L R T T S .bo '
: ‘ R T {1.18)
PECOT ENERGY. CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIELE TRANSITION CHARGES OF.......,.$131.56
© DocuENT NOCKETE |
: »swrkq:, B 3 . o
. £ o1 = ; ENERGY BASEC CHARGESH £668.72
S 1y
FOLDER JUN 15 2005
HEM CHARGES UUE DEC 27, 20043 £665,.72
TOTAL BALANCE DUE: 59,899,738

FROM TO BILL  BILLED  REG. PEAK BILLED 68T BILLED  POWER
HH 0D YY  HH DD YY ' DAYS ¥HH DEMAND(KH)  DEMAND(KW)  DEMAND(KW)  FACTOR
1X/01706 12701704 036 &,860 1.8 13,8 ; ~ 0%
HETER READING METER
PREVIOUS - PRESENT = CONSTANT HETER Ib
14266 149440 16 511HU~38702
i Gemaa P b e EroRY Womosaimnmnnp
Minwes RN e |  DEC 03 DEC 03 DEC 03 DEC 03 1
. ok Saswnn | BILLED KWH ~ REG. PK. KW - BILLED K GRT KM i
i 5,600 12.8 12.8 !

NEXT SCHEDULED METER READING DATE XS 01/03/2005

e L her -2

o7

Sa T w®

. T
o #

>

ACCOUNT MFBER 2401 ~90~0 }3
C-R00 38 7 /éiﬁ;/?@

BRI e Yo Bteanindyy .

PECO Energy Cycmp'any
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Date:- 4125105

PA. Public Utility Commission O '
Bureau Of Consumer Services

Inbound Closing Report

. Case Number: 1777188
Custormer Nare: CHARLENE BERNJAMIN

Address: 25W WILDEY ST
PHILADELPHIA PA 19123-1632

Prior Case: AT

Compliance

Violation(Alleged, Actual, No): NO

| Decislon Issued: Y ,
Investigator: ROSENTHAL, JANE
Letter Description:

To Restote Service Pay $0.00

Terms:

Speclal Budget Amount: $0,00
| Final Bill Monthly Payment. $0.00

- End Of Month Payment: £0.00

Pat Description: |
Resolution:

- Te Continue Service Pay:

Opened On:

Qr204 ;

Utility Type: Electne Distribuior

Account Numbet: §88888588%

Company Name; - PECQ Energy
Total Batance: $1.480 85 Balance Date:
Chap 56/64/0ther: Section/Rute:
Oral Written: w ;

- PUC Declsion PUC Case 10126104

issued Dt

Closed Dt:
Decision Recvd Dt: 10/26/04 03 25PM :

3000 By:

Regular Budget Amount:
Current Bl Monthly Payment;

$0.00 Plus Arrears Payment: $0.00

$6.00

RECEIVED
MAY 1 8 2005

PA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSIO
SECHETARY'S BUREAU "

COMPL DISMISSED; 3 PMTS APPLIED TO ACCT SINCE 5118103 DATES INCLUDED IN DECISION, CUST HAS NOT PROVIDED
ANY BURDEN OF PROOF TO SUBSTANTIATE HER CLAIM THAT PMTS NOT APPLIED TO ACCT . ACCT BAL OF $1 480 851S
CORRECY. NO RESPONSE TO NCL. BEG W/BILL DUE 11/04 CUST MUST PAY ALL CE'S AS DUE PLUS ADD'L $15/MO

. TIARREARS UNTIL ACCT BAL PAID IN FULL. NOLPCS. ISSUED WRITTEN DEC W/APPEAL RIGHTS. :

Phco Colulad ¥

Cotalog: W \cognos\iwrcasarngrmipostiCase Menasgemant\apps\CM_Reports cat’ Report, W7 \cognostiv casamgmipestiCess Monagamentlappsy

“Tkco- 2, (-Q00Y3 78

C/Ar/éj péé/ /s




ENDORSE HERE
: FOR DEPOSIT ONLY
SPEEDPAY
HUNTINGTON NATIONAL BANK
ACCOUNT #01661780202

§oo NOT WRITE, STAMP OF SIGN BELOW THIS LINE
) RESERVED FOR FINANCIAL INSTITUTION USE”
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-

PECO Energy Company

>
| PECOENERGY
=
F

024019001502600000063227000000L3127

. PLEASE MAIL - PLEASE PAY

" PAYMENT. TO JOFAC I2NC THEIS  AMOUNT

. PO BOX 7888 . PO BOK B04GY $631.27

. PHILA PA 19101 PHYLADELDHIA PA 19132 :

v

, DUE DATE

HAKE CHECKS JAH 24, 2001
PAYABLE ‘1o RATE GS :
"PECG ENERGY™ - ; : .
THANK YoU AHOUNT ENCLOSED
PAGE 1 ACCOUNT WOPBER 026-01-90=015026=01, ‘ i
PLEASE HAXL THIS PART OF BILL NXTH . =
YOUR CHECK. WHER PAYING IN PERSOH - S

BRING THE ENTXRE BILL For ﬁﬁcEIPT. :

FOR ELECTRXC SERVItE TG
1600 H SEOGLEY AY
PXLADELIWEA, PA R9L32Z

RATE G5

BILL PREPARED JAN 03, 2061
RECERY PAYHENTS NOY SHOWN
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL.
PECG EHERGY TAX ID# 2%~0970240

CUSEENT PEC0 BEXNENGY CRANGES ©

Y RANSHYSSION: « v rienans

BALANCE AS OF BXLLING DAYE t £.00
B 23.45
$318 .44
A R ARy R e s AN 31,66 )
o TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSHISSION. ... srvvaennsssscnnssnnsnnansss 350,10
TRANSITION. o« vt tvantsnnnssnrassssasssnnsssberssessnncnerssecsssesesnneenen 127.34
F nISIRIBWImu‘owys&d'iunsunntopa‘-:u;..su:.;;-‘--¢a.~~ﬁtn.«~asaox:-4».;.«;5‘.. 89.08
v o ST T T ke ek e ok 9569.91
i; SI\LESTAX il'!‘!ll‘l‘&‘,&tc‘t(&“(ill:uti;nlv»&"i-ll110"nltﬁilb»kiilt Ql.gﬂ g
) K ) ) o S B it et hrtedatiai 541.30
PECT EHERGY C“KRSES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF .........5123.62
Ch
N
N 3
SRR
s g;?
X o
£t \ b
o~ ) »
$ »
R Ryt A
AR 4
& o e
© £ey
v
Socke ALAS _

CUSTDnER ‘cl,{ARGEi‘*‘Eiflbtl;b&liki&d‘dbﬁ‘&lld-lbhb‘l‘.
SENERATION. .. i vunsnnvnnnvsaessncasiisnatans

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS DEAHE WOMERO. IF YOU HAVE
AHY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215D&61-3731
OR BY HRITING TO 2301 MARKET 5Y, SiC0-X, §.0.B0X 6699, PHELA. PA 19103,

PREVIOUS BALANCE . .. iviivnnvonvanns §664.96
PAYHENT Y222 0 eivanicanass iy {664.95)
PAYHEHRT/ZADY - iiisenesannanrvnnin L0
FINANCE CHARGE OF .007
~ {BASED OH $.00) . i nnns T

A e -

<




FOR ELECYRIC SERVICE TO
D05 K SEDGELEY AY
PHELADECPHEA . VA ‘1‘)1'52

t‘

YOUR PECO HEPRESENTATIVE IS DIAKE ROMERD. IF YOU HAVE
ANY INOQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (2151046203738
GR BY WRITING TO 2301 MASKEY S¥. 510-1. R.O.B0X 5699, PHILA, PA 1910%.

PREVIOUS BALANGE. ... ... ivvuetunsn .00
HATE 6§
BILL PREPARED JUL 26, 2000
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWN
WItL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL, PAYHENT/ZADJ  iviou.aabianss R .00
PECO ENERGY TAX IDH# 23-0970240 FINANGE CHARGE OF .0D%
(BASED ON - £.00F . vuuis .08
‘ ~ BALANCE AS OF BILLYNG DATE 1 ‘ 5,00
CLEEENT PECO EWDRGY CMARGES!
CUSTOMER CHARGE . 4 4y vennesrssisasescrsainbarbornioerisasrascainsyaasrronsss 12.51
4GENERAYIONI5151; I L N e ‘129 14
TRANSHXSSIOH‘......‘ B 15.36
TOTAL GENERATION/ TRANSHISSTON. 4 s v vesnsesscninsessesrnnesces 144,50
TRANS:(»XGNN,tIAE;{ri»lS\s{b‘!ll\Amnxl!i»nn.t@v;-)x«z;auv)v&mtu ----- TR ] 61.37
CPELETRIBUTION . s cnvassesinisantasanssansnns e e e e 4%, 26
e EEE T S261.62
SALES TAN ey ivxnsarnavvraneiicoarniiscisnsootssacnsansiaensbasins 18.32
: o o O B 4 sw.}z
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIDLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF........,.$65.3%
7N
PECO EWERGY BASYIC CMARGESH 5219.94 |
ot (e
V;f{\,; /‘?. .
a \\il\ A)  HBI CHARGES INE AIG 16, 20001 $279.9
1 FOVAL SALANCE DUE: 5279, %
| FROH 10 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED POVER
. HO DA7 YR HO DAY YR~ DAYS KHH DEMAND (KW}  DEMAND(KH}  FACTOR
, 6671472000  06/%0/2000 016 1,560 2.8 21,0 0%
“#ETER READING HETER
. PRINIOUS PRESENT CONSTANT HETER 1D
. J . 6261 10 E11HS435
St ..’i-‘ e o . e -
e e T wesmnit  PREVIOUS KESTORY B e i e
nen | BILLED KuH REG. PEAK DEMAND  ~ BILLED JEMAHD |
{ JUL 1999 JUL 1999 JUL 1999 !
I 3,870 6.0 6.0 |
3 LB QL2000 ACCOURMY. BARTIEH 02/ ee0) o P0o(1L 10 2 iend) o e R el

ECQEnargy Company



FOH ELECTRIC SERVILE 71O
3600 K SEDGLEY AV
PMXLADELDRYA, PA L9132

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS URAME ROMERO, IF YOU HAVE .
AHY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215)81611-‘.!7‘31

OR BY WRITING TO 2301 HMARKEY §¥. S10=X, 0.0.BOX 8695, MHILA, P& L9101,

PREVIOUS BALANGE . ., iasvuvnnnnvuins $379.94
RATE €S
BILL PREPARED AUG 03, 24000
- RECENT PAYMERTS NOY SHOWR
WILL APPEAR OM YOUR HNEXY BILL. PAYHENTZADJ P PN S .00
PECO EHERGY TAX IDB 23-~0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF .00%
(BASED OH $.00) cenunan .00
. BALAMCE &S OF BXLLING DAYE 1 £279.9%
CURSIENY BECO ENERGY CHARGES !
CUSTOMER CHARGE . 40 s v st vunnssaasnasnmecsionsnaansnsacesises nstsnsastoneen 23.4%5
CENERATION, oo sv o vosv cunmnanseoirnnsoionncsnns $181.69 ‘
TRANSHISSION. cas b v vamaaswsvnrramnscasnives 20,09
TOTAL GEHERAT TON/TRANSHE S S ION . c v s s s e s v nds Frmnrarnecmsntsens 201.78
TRANS:TIQNﬁttAQh‘lcAi.Ax;.n.Aaar.‘v;-na,Acr\;o.n-v‘.A‘Qa.wouu;-‘,ma:,.»‘a}-~g 80.28
nISTRiBUTIQchAn;n.umx'!ll&~«cb‘&&i»#‘zwd»tﬁxixia ---- R I U S R SO Y 56;39 .
. T Sy SN ' £3461,90
BALES X iy it cuacs e s s s s dnaa s am s as e sr st ey ey 25.34 .
~~~~~ b $25.346

PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF..........$59.30

(g Co ¥
¥a el

Al '~g::}‘!”§‘(;¥ (G;3<2)“~7ﬂ"‘\
FECO EXERGY BASIC £91 " s3aT.24
/
— -
HEM CHARGES (RIE AUG 24, 2000: S347. Z"t

YOTAL BALANCE DUE:

BILLED

FROM 1o BILL BILLED REG, PEAK PONEH
HO DAY YR~ HO DAY YR . DAYS KHH DENAND(KW]  DEHAND(XM) FACTOR
06/30/2000  08/0X/2080 - 030 2,950 10,0 16,0 0%
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS  PRESEHT CONSTANT HETER 1D
azex 556 ie 51115435
- EE R R R e e v e e s g i i PHEVIORIS 4
el o e i BILLED KNWH REG. PEAK DERAND . BILLED DEMAND - |
i e e TR i AUG 1999 AUG 199¢ AUG 1999 {
H 200 &.0 1.2 {

LED MEYER SEADIMG DAYE X3 08/31/2000
. &e, ‘\{h&.‘ "f‘y‘u Bt )
' PECO Energy Cempany

*
S




FUR ELECTRIC SERVICE TO
JOOG B SEDGLEY AV
vPﬁILﬁDBlPNIA. PA X9132

YOUR PECO REPRESENTAYIVE IS DXANE ROMEMO. IF YOU HAVE
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (235)846L<3¥31
OR BY WRITING TO 230X MARKEY ST. S10-=1, P.0.BOX 0699, PHILA. PA 19101,

PREVIOUS BALANCE. .« s vvanminvs s £667.,18
HATE ©S PAYMENT 08/16....... e keam s {279.94)
BILL PREPARED SEP 01, 2000
RECENT PAYMENTS MDT SHOWN -~ ,
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR HERT BILL. PAYMENY/ZADJ isranse e v ErEs E R .00
PECO ENERGY TAX IDN 23<0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF 1.257
, {BASED ON $387.260 . c0aiins 4 .84
‘ . PALAHCE AS OF BXLLING DAYE 1 2392,08
CCUSTOMER CHARGE ¢« i v s e s venasasvsanane bonsnnann o L 2%.6%
GENERATION. . ... $178.04 ‘
TRANSHISSYOH v ve cnvrnosyssaranssnsnisnonns 19.75 ;
TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSHISSION s covr e navsennnensravassvarsnns 197,79
TRAMSITION, &« < sx s s saustorsnnennesessossessessaiersssohnitnnmaeentsnsoonnnes 78,91
DISTRIBUYIW‘;“n...x.n“.“.“u,uu......““.“;“ P R R R 55.‘{‘6
: A i 5355.59
BALES TAK vt v v pxnssosninmnnnseneaiarss “aviansasneininvesssisnons , 24.90 ,
N ' o S, . o tza.m
U FECO EHERGY CMARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF...... e 876,76
CH*152%2. s
Lo 5 iz 1%%5} | |
//OC - / T | FECD” EHERGY BASYC CHARGES! £380.49
NEM CHARGES DUE SER 25, 20001t $380.49
YOYAL BALANCE DUE! $772.57
FRON 6 - BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED POWER
#0 DAY YR~ MO DAY YR DAYS KiH DEMAND(KM)  DEMAND{KK} EACTOR
oa/s0) /72000 . BB/3L /2000 030 2,860 10.0 ' 10.0 ’ 0L
HETER READING HETER S
PREVIOUS  PRESENT CORSTANT HETER 1D
(371 6842 10 511MS438
- . SR brmmmand e enmen ¥ EREVIOUS HISYORY B e
o e e 1. BILLED KMH REG, PEAK DEMAND ~ BILLED DEMAND
-t wan et } SEP 199% SEP 1999 SEP 1999
) i 1,980 7.0 7.0
SOMMIDLEY METER RESIXNG DATE XS 10/02/2000 ACCOURT MPDER 024m0lad0=015026=0L = = a7
7 Fa it ;.;{t§ ~1Eygﬂ*45%* .
r ) ‘ [ v » .
PECO Energy Company
<~

has o ccaintiig

B e e




PUIt ELEL HIELGL BERVALE U
1000 N SEDGELEY AV

TUUR. PECU KEPRESENIALIVE 15 Ubare HOASEMU. AF YUY HAVE -
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (215 LB RSy 5.3

PHELADELPHIA, PA 319132 OR BY HRITING TO 2301 MARMET 5F, S10=%, P.O.BOX 8699, PMILA. P2 920X,
PREVIOUS BALANCE..,.......... ek $722.57
RATE 6s. , PAYMENT 09/29.......... e ey t387.24)
BILL PREPANED OCT 03, zodo ,
RECENT PAYMENTS HOT SHOWN
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYHENT/ZADS .. ..o ., o oo, 4o
PECO ENERGY TAX IDH 23-0970240 , FINANCE CHARGE OF 1,252
{BASED OM 385,333, canin, 4.82
: BALANCE AS OF BYLLYING DATE 1 390,15
CUIRENY DECO EMERGY CHARGES? :
LUSTONER cunncg..‘,,.‘,.‘,....,.....‘....‘..,...... ke e a e i 23.45
GENERATION. ..., ..... L N $161.409
TRANSHISSION. s .o vvvaveseiinsnnnnnni 17,15
TOTAL GEHERAT!ON/TRANSHISSION;1.........‘,.,.,}“.....,....“ 178.24
)IRANSITIOR‘k‘vqil‘llviill(bli‘(xt(}&’br‘l‘(al‘lo‘v.n~‘0ﬂlAAii&a")l‘lAkt!rl-Qb:‘ 68;5(‘ .
nISrRIB‘ItIoNo‘IK'%blblAh{lrn)liortlQlltg;lb‘.vllliviuun»atntgcl--aqhnhi.nbs Qsilo N
T ke kg T AT e e e g “e £320.33
SALES TAX e o 22.28 '
D e $22.28
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE IHTAHGm_LE TRANSITION CHARGES OF ., cievaali866.62
PITD CMENGY DASYC (HAQGESS $300, 61,
i ; 'ﬂ ( g
: <:;7£::/ . : HNEM CHARGES DNE OCT 24, 20003 £740,6X
TOVAL BALANCE DUE! £230,76
BILLING DEMAND REFLECTS INCREASE DUE YO RATCHET HINIMUA
FROM 10 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED POWER
HO BAY YR . MO DAY YR DAVS KWH DEMAND(KW) - DEMAND (KW} FACTOR
08/31/2000 10/02/2006  0%0 2,940 7.0 ' 8.4 o7
METER READING HETER »
PREVIDUS PRESENT CONSTANT HETER ID
8472 7136 10 51148435
- Been T Pommsmancsncaink  PHEVIOUS MYSTOHY L e LT Tpay
Ml s wesia b BILLED KwH REG. PEAK DEMAND  BILLED DEHAND |
e HESe e | 0CT 1949 0CT 1999 0CT 1999 I
’ . ] z,410 T 7.0 {
XY SOUEDULED MEYEN READDNG DATE X3 10/33/2000 ACCOUNY NRBER 024=01aF0eOIB026m01 o w « 07

-1 o :
# POy

e

~
o

% s

- PECO Energy Company




FOR ELECTRIC SERVICE TO YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS DXANE ROMERO. IF YOU HAVE

L0000 M SEDGLEY AV . ) ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE COMTACT US AT (ZEDO‘OL«3731

P LADELPHEA, PA A9X3Z OR BY WRITING TO 2301 RARKEY ST. 510=1, B.0.BOX 0699, PHILA, PA 19101-
o PREVIOUS BALANCE, ..roer <ens s $730.76

RATE GS ) PAYMENT 10705, . v nsevrcasannsnrse (380.49)

BILL PREPARED ROV oL 2000
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWN

WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BYLL, PAYHENTZADJ oy venveieovancansers (350.27)
PECO ENERGY TAX 108 23-0970240 EINANCE CHARGE OF .004
C ; (BASED ON $.00F .. vannns .60
' SR ‘ o BALAHCE AS OF BXLLING DAYE ! 4.00
CUBIENT PECO EHERGY CHAWGES1 :
CUSTOMER CHARGE 1+ v v e s s vsbsucaisansansbesssnoassensssssssoaatinensonssssios 23.45
GEMERATYON .« s aeeuns ans avrnninnins cosnsens $220.17
Tannsnx$sxou.‘_........;...*......‘.,.....A 24,06
TOTAL GENERATION/TRANSHXSSION..x.x..,.....,‘.......a....‘.;‘. 24%.23
TRANSITXOR "’ll.'l).“vl*"')F.".t.ll"’1"‘IIVDA'IID""-hll,b‘ﬁ‘!*’)’tu"lc 96.15
DESTRIBUTION . « ¢ v s vt v e s nasavuonuesanesness iosonsararsniarnaraaassaiasannens 67.55
o » - e £431.38
SALES TAK vusvanaonvsbstaprounsssssssnssssassscntrannssseniansnes 30,20
: B e bt L £30,20

PECO EMERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF ..., ... .. .$93.51

Ct <528

FECO ENERGY DASIC CHARGES: 446,50
HEN CHARGES OUE WOV 22. 2000 S461.,.58
TOYAL DALANCE DUE: £461.58
FROH 10 BILL  BILLED  REG. PEAX BILLED GET BILLED  POWER
KH DD ¥Y MM DD ¥Y DAYS KHH DEMANDLYW)  DEHAND(KW) — DEHANDUKW) FACTOR
14702200 10731200 030  X,7L0 14.0 14.0 A
METER READING METER
PREVIOUS  PRESENT CONSTANT HETER 10
7136 7507 15 511M5435 ;
e et e ., . . 4.--.*,“?“?"““"‘* m mml’ B, 1 e e
ol sk e U e il i wov 99 KOV 99 NOV 99 NOV 99
Soun e S | BILLED KHH RES. K. K¥  BILLED KN GAT KW
S ; L { 4,810 12.0 12.0
HEXT SCHEDULED METER READING DATE XS 12/01/2000 ACCOUNT HUMBER 024003m30-01502601 0  w = o7
? R Gl 00D Tt anr e B Rl u‘il‘ Ha ”“'

' - PECO Energy Company o




[

FOR ELECYRIC SERVICE TO - YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE IS DEAME RG!'EEDO IF YOU HAVE

1600 K SEDGLEY AV ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CUNTACT US AT (215)8461-3731

PHXLADELPMER, PA 19132 OR BY WHITING TO 2301 MARKEY ST, S10=1, $.0.B0X 8699, PHILA. PA 19101,
PREVIOUS BALANCE .. 0. vuusanivinnes $461.58

RATE 65 : PAYHENT 11720, . cvuuvrninirnesns (463,56}

BILL PREPARED DEC 06, 2000
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWN

WILL APPEAR ON YOUR MEXY BILL. PAYMENT/ZADD  coveunssvnnsnsnrenns .00
PECO ENERGY TAX ID# 23-0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF .00% 5
(BASED ON $.00).00snens .60
BALANCE AS OF BXLEXNG DAYE 1 R 5.00
CUSBIENT VECO ENERGY CHARGES!:
CUSIOHER CHARGEI!"Xi‘i‘blliﬁ"!.l‘b‘llil}itl!al'lh‘(iilllil!i"il%‘l,tl"u“'r zaﬁqs
GENERATION .« ««vavevnsvnonssneneriosensenren $330.55
TRANSHESSION . s 0 v sr e s evs tnrsvenrsnssansosein 34,25
TOTAL GENERATIONZTRANSMISSTON . . st vraraivasasssvrirsnerseosns 366,80
TRANJxTIONU!‘OOA’.Jknt!Qltliétl‘ttthtnAttitll!lla&‘!hnAatnyl;'Gbcrrlvvduiixt. 157~11
DLSTRIBUTION . + v vvreemnns. SRR, v e L ey s ‘e 96,10 (/”“"
B e PP $62%.6&
SALES TAX 4 euunnnnnsenvoarncvusunnnstoesossuneninnsnsatsssreraras 43.50 M
Sem i hn g 243,60
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF .........$135.21
PECO ENERGY DASIC CHARGES® $864.96

‘?ﬁ/

)///’”’//////’ HEM CHARGES DUE DEC 26, 20001 660,96
; TOTAL BALANCE DUE: $666,9¢

FROM 10 BILL  BILLED - REG. PEAK BILLED 62T BILLED  POMWER
- MM DD YY HM DD YY DAYS KHH OEMAND(KW)  DEMAND{KW)  DEMAND(KW)  FACTOR
16731200 -12/70Y/700 D30 - 6,480 15.0 15.10 : 07
HETER READING HETER
PREVIOUS - PRESENT CONSTANT HETER XD
7507 8155 10 E11HSG35
v . s fecwminiooiacncen  PREVEOUS HISTORY = Mesememvseawass
- e - : i  DEC 99 DEC 99 DEC 99 DEC 99
i o et ! BILLED KWH  REG, PK. KW  BILLED KW GRY KW
: ] 6,320 14.0 1%.0
WEXT SCHEDULED METEX READIHG DAYE XS OX/0Z/2001 ACCOUNT NUPEER 024m0Lnd0~015026=01 03« = = o7

N

Sy ,PECO Energy Company
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PECO ENERGY

Your Acwunt Number Is: 24«06—31-352053

August 8, 2000

i, ........-._..__....__—...._——

YOUF*! MONTHLY BILL

Your Next Scheduled Meter Reading:

It you have Any Questlons or Concerns, Call

Service To: JOPAC
1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 191322109

Due Date between

PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the

Sl tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de Ia fecha vencida,

Billing For Your Energy Use:

Billing Date: July 24, 2000

Balance from last bill $.00
Balance at Billing $.00
PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0870240, is a :
corporation exempt from federal back-up
veshholding and information reporiing.
Cost of Energy Used:
From June 12, 2000 to Ju!y 21,2000
PECO Energy Charges ........... e eaeeakens teearabeeesns NS TN e 579.60
Sgles Tax ... T OO ORI R PRPCRI TR | U1
Transfer F‘ee. .................... vertene ey o cree e areraressrersasasaseibain erserraseni eneneants 6.00
New Charges $626.18
New Balance $626.18
Oy
~
Xy &
S
~> ¢ ':‘\:')
e ~ E
& R
s & /0
L w N
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Your Account Numbet Is: 24-06-31-352053

Service To: JOPAC
1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132.2109

Billing Date: July 12, 2060

PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is a
corpotation exempt from lederal back-up
withholding and information reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

Sunmgry of New Charges

B el e T

Your Next Scheduled Meter Reading:
August 8, 2000

if you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call

PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between

Sl tlene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la techa vencida,

Bllling For Your Energy Use:

From June 8, 2000 to July 10, 2000

PECO Energy Charges ... cniismncnonon

R 4 P v st + o i - g o i . R

Balance from last bill i : $.00"

Balance at Billiag $.00
. ...00

New Charges ' $.00

Newe Salance $.00

i s e g vt 5




. ”;ECO ENERGY e T YOUR MONTHLY BlLL

Your Accoun( Number ls 24-06»31 352053 Your Next Schedu!ed Meter Readmg
: November 7, 2000

{f you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call

~ Service To: JOPAC , PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
{ 1800 W SEDGLEY AV Due Date between 8 AM. and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri;
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2108 or write P,O. Box 8699, Phila., PA 19101,

. - Sifiene alguna pregunia o queja, llame al

: 1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha venclida.

:  Bllling Date: October 19, 2000 Bliling For Your Energy Use:

: Balance from last bill ' -$662 03

; ‘ ' ~ Billing Cancelled , 3767.41
PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0870240,is & Other Cebits . ‘ L $522.03

i corporation exempt from federal back-up Credit Balance 2t Billing ; -$807.41

i withholding and information reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

Summary of New Charges {Detalls on Nex{ Page)
From July 21, 2000 to October 9, 2000

PECO Energy ChaIERS cuvmimrinssmisiiiinssssssas sissasesiios esvesindesiuesdesasissaisis Caniceries 829.44
Sales L:V ST R vasraresstebeeriisheshsnhsiaeers reirerenaierrrs rersinrsee franrariteanias Cergeenn 53.06

New Charges : $887.50

New Balance ' 280.09




voua MC)NTHLY BILL

Your Account Number [s: 24«06’-31 -352053 Your Next Scheduled Meter Read!ng
: ‘ September 8, 2000

If you have Any Questions ur Concerns, Call

Service To: JOPAC PECQ Energy at: 1-215-841.3731 Before the
1800 W SEDGLEY AV Due Date between 8 AM. and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri:
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109 or wrtte P.O. Box 8693, Phila., PA 19101,

Sl tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

8illing Date: August 10, 2000 B Billing For Your Energy Use:
' Balance from lagt bits 362818
Balance at Billing $626.18

PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is a
corporation exempt from federal back-up
withholding and information reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

From July 21, 2000 to August 8, 2000

PECO ENergy CHAIGES oo cororrsnivisieosicons i esmrsesessisessonsses oo an 260,44
Sales Tax .. vcvmerivanecnar Loernsbicais U ST IN RN coren 18,23

New Charges k ‘ Q\;szY&N )
C v | S_ New Balance , T $804.85
e, 2, -

24t : . Cﬁ
%%6 Qo\\*} Lo
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PECO EN ERGY.

Your Accourit Number ls: 2@0&31»352053 '

October 9, 2000

Your Next Scheduled Meier Readlng |

= ‘  1.; _~ “. '.‘. .'}_}_j_yoUR MONTHLY BILL

, R ' - ifyou have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
Service To: JOPAC : PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the

i F)‘L% 1__ New Charges ;

1800 W SEDGLEY AV Due Date between 8 A.M. and 5 P.M. Mon - Fii:
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109 or write P.C. Box 8699 , Phila., PA 19101,
Si tiene alguna pregunta o queja, liame af
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.
Billing Date: September 12, 2000 _Billing For Your Energy Use:
‘ : ‘ Balance from last bill $904.85
o Payment Aug. 18 - Thank You! _-5626.18
PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, is & $278.67 327867
corporation exempt from federal back-up No Late Charge On e 500 ,
withholding and infermaticin reporting ‘ Late Charges 1.25% 3278 67 $348
Balance al 8illing $282.15
Cost of Energy Used:
* From August 8, 2000 to September 8, 2000
PECO Energy CHErges.....covemeinnsisurenn, b ebbereiansas Vs rererierens cerrives CreesiTenateies areneans 453.53
Sales Tax ...am o RO ot S SRS I IPrE SO SRR 31.76
< i
CK Lo

& saesz;

/;O/L.[ /UO New Balance

$767. 44




‘YOUH MONTHLY BILL

“PECO ENERGY.

" Your Account Number Is: 24-06-31-352053

Service To: JOPAC
1800 W SEDGLEY AV
 PHILADELPHIA PA 18132-2108

P
LIPS

Bliling Date, Octobér 11,2000

PECO Energy Company, EIN 23-0970240, 1s a
corporation exempt from federal back-up
withha!ding and information reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

" Summary of New Charges

From September 8, 2000 {o October g9, 2000

‘ PECO Energy Charges ...

Your Next Schedu[ed Meter Readlng
November 7,2000

if you have Any Questlons or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the
Due Date between 8 A.M.and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri,

or write P.O. Box 8699 , Phila., PA 18101,

Sl tiene alguna pregunta o queja, llame al
1-215-841-3731 anles de la fecha vencida. -

Billing For ?ou_r Energy Use:

Balance from {ast bill $767.44

Payments/Credits _ -$944.18

Payment O¢t.04 - Thank You! -3485 29

Credit Balance at Bllling ~$662.03
... .00

New Charges $.00

New Credit Balance -$662.03




PECO ENER'.';’ Y

YourAcount Numbr l524~06-31-352053 Y our Nex! Scheduled Meter Readlng
December 8, 2000

{t you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call

Service To: JOPAC  PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Belore the
1800 W SEDGLEY AV : Due Date between 8 AM. and 5 P:M. Mon - Fri;

PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2108 ~ or write P.O. Box 8699 , Phila., PA 18101,

Si tiene alguna pregUnta 0 queja, ilame al
1-215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida,

“Bililng Date: November 9, 2000 Billing For Your Energy Use: ;
Balance fron last bilt $80.09

: : ; , Payment Nov 02 - Thank You! -$80.09
PECO Energy Company. EIN 230970240, is a Balance at Bitling $.00

corporation exempt {rom tederal back-up
withhulding and wfonnatiorn reporting.

Cost of Energy Used:

mm y { New Chardges
From Ocioberg 2000 to November? 2000

- PECO Energy Charges e et i ienenesane e s 292,98
Sales Tax .. ST VRO TR o U ORI U I D UPIE UL PP PSSP PRIS O 20.51

c)@ y e
Qd/ \“’)U)@ £}J New Charges T 531345

\\ /T New Balarice ‘ bs‘31 3.45




i

out Account Number 15: 24-06-31-352053

Service To: JOPAC
1800 W SEDGLEY AV
PHILADELPHIA PA 19132-2109

gilling Date: January 11, 2001

PECC Energy Company, EIN 230970240, s 8

“corporation exempt from federal back-up

withholding end information reporting.
Cost of Energy Used:

symmary of New Charaes [Details on Next Paqe}

“,

~ Your Next Schedi Me Reading:
February & 2001

it you have Any Questions or Concerns, Call
PECO Energy at: 1-215-841-3731 Before the

Due Date between BAM. and 5 P.M. Mon - Fri;
or write P.O. Box 8699 , Phila. PA 19101.

Sl tiene alguna pregunia o queja, fame al
1.215-841-3731 antes de la fecha vencida.

Billing For Your Energy Use:

From December 8, 2000 to January 10, 2001

PECO Energy Charges ..ossmmsismssirsiar oo
Sales Tax.. ..o Ceeeeer asesassens T RETOIONRep

We conld not provide you with & detalled preakdown of
yout rew charges this toonth. For a copy of your bilt
calculation, please cah us at 1-21 5.841-3731.

Balance from tast bill $407.49
payment Jan.03 - Thank Yout -$380.83
$2666 $26.66
. No Late Charge On $.00
Late Charge=1.25% $666 .. 533
Balance at Billing $26.499
barwe etawesw ST T LT LA T AN L YA b £ 496@98
e veevssessaesereiabcea et e 34.79
New Charges $531.77
New Balance $558.76




PECO Eneryy Company

48-HOUR SHUT-OFF
(Aviso de Suspennsion de Servicio en 48 Horas)

CHARLENE BENJAMIN
25 W WILDEY ST
mmm;om%m; PA

19123 P18 -MZC-1945

Your Service Will Be Shut Off

Becouse gour b is seriously past due we w1l snutl off tne PECO Energy service
to 25 W WILDEY ST - . 3 . i i

0770672004 without further notice

Qﬁmwmg am

We will NOT shut of f your service if you do ONE of the following:

880 51 . or

2 Fay the wo,ii Past Due amount of 4
0 Show us 4 paid recaipl for the Past Due amount. or

‘o Call us al {888) 504-2156 richl_awdy to make paymeni
arrangements or 1o dispute your pasi due brll.

If we shut off your service. you may have o pay the following before we
will turn it back or-

g Past Uue Amount of -3 880.51
®

¢ Past Dus Deposit Amount E‘ 5

o Turn-gn Charge of , S g0.0n =
o TOTAL | , | s 940.51 *
o Securily deposat equal to two monihs of average billirg.

To talk to us about your bill, please call us at {888} H04-2156 or visit
cur PECO Energy Company office 1isted on the back of this notice.

Este es un mensaje muy 1mportante. Si usted no Yo entiende. mméw%
Namar a1 numero de telefono que aparace en este documento

I Gt o s 325 Sl A S

OTICE

Account Mumber: 22-06-62-172414
‘Date Prepared: 07/01/2004

To File a mogn,‘.&a:,

it vou have any questions, or need more information. pleass call s at

(888) 504-2156 AFTER you talk with us of yeu are not salisfied. you may
fite a complainl with the Puclic Utility Comrission (PUCH The PUC wil™ gelay
the shut of f 1f .éc file a complaint before the shut-off date To contact
them ¢all (8003} §92.7280. or write to mmazmw?m%m Putlrg Utit:Ly Comaission.
Box 3265, E:.;EB PA ::,m 3255

MEDICAL EMERGENCY NOTICE

tet us know *f you or anyone liviag in your home 13 SERJOUSLY 1LL.

We w171 not shui off your service during this i1ldess as long as you do all
of the followirg:

13 Have the DOCTOR call or write 1o tell us.

The name of the person who 15 serously 117

what wind af {ilness Al s

How long the person w il be * 13

o The i lress will be worse if ycu 30 NGl have seevice

Make poymeni arringemenis wilh us for tha Dalance you owg.

= oo e

by
st

Did you kecw that you could pay your Pe(0 Energy bI1Y by credit cdrd.
debit card, or check-by-phone 24 hours a dav. 7 4ays a week?

For more information and 1o make a paywent please ¢atl toll-free
1 877 595 8306
Please nole: A 2.8% cenvenience fee wil) be applied Lo each ‘credit card
; or debil card transaction, by the se-vice provider.
A $1.00 convetence fee will ne applied 1o gath
Check -by -Phone. transachion, by the servia provide

e ‘L~..,;s.,;\am«=:s;;a.ua.....,,.A.,«1A.‘t»x...<¢‘;«‘ A T L I

* wm we rap not gel to your meter to shut-off your service, we nust do
patra work - This exira work may gnnmm.mm your furn-on charge to a
maximun of 31,500 03,



PECO Ener
48-HOUR SH

' CHARLENE mmzu»,zaz
25 W WILDEY ST
PHILADELPHIA PA

19123 P18 -S3J-3521

Your Service Will Be Shut Off

Becguse your b1l is serigusly (ast due.
to 25 W WILDEY ST e
‘mzmq 8:G0 a.m. 0972272004 .

X
We wil) NOT shut off your service 1f you do ONE of the following’

e

without further notice

g23.04

FPTRDUUNEISINE- ot

Pay the Total Fast pue amount of B

.

. or
o Snow us 3 paid receipt for tbe Past Due amount; or

504-2156 right_away o make gamzw

P e -

dispute ycur past due bill

o Call us at (888)
arrangaments or 1o

1f we shut off your service. yod may have to pay the following before we
will turn it back on:

o Past Due Amount of : $ . 923.04
: . 23st Due Deposit Amount of $ .00
o Turn-or Charge Of SN $ 60,00 *
o TOTAL |
p Becurily depts it ,mac%_ 1o two months of .m%amw billng.

To ﬁ; to as about your bill, please call us at (8883 504-2156 or visit
acr PECO Energy Lompany office listed on the back of this notice.

Este es un mensaje muy joporiante, Si usted no lo entiende, Taver de
Vlamar ) nupers de telefono que aparace en este documenio.

b Vb [ o2 15 75, ks A, S

(Aviso de Suspennsion de Servicio en

we w111 shut off the PECO Energy service |
, on

y Compan

-QFF moq CE

48 Horas) ;
Account Number: 22- 06-62-172414

Date Prepared: 09/20/2004

To File a Cemplaint...

If you have any quesLions. or need more informat 1on. please call us al

(8887 504-2156. AFTER you talk with us. 17 you are aol satisfied. you may
file a complaint wiih the pubtic Utrlity Commission {(FULY . The PUC w171 delay
the shut-off 1f you file a complaint before the shut -of f date. Te rontact
‘them call (5003 692-7380. or write to: Peansylvanid public Utility Commission.
aau§@:&1%§@v>:5?%%

, WEDICAL EMERGENCY NOTICE
_ |

fet us know if woc or anyore Jiving in your tome 1§ SERICUSLY 1L,

(USRNSSR

ke wiil not shut of f your service during {ms yiiress as long as yu do all
ot the foiTowing. :

n Have the DOCFOR call or write o tell us:

o The name of the person who 1% seriously in

5 What xind of iilngss 1L 18

g How long Lhe person will be 111

o The illness will be worse i you do not have service

Make paymeni arrangements with us for the balance you owe.

PECO [nergy D111 by credit cargd.
day, 7 days 2 week?

e d ke am e R

{1d you know thal you could pay your
debit card, of check -by-phone 24 hoLrs 3

PRt R

for more information end to make a
1-877 -595-8806 ‘
plpase note: A 2.8% conyenience fee will pe dppligd Lo sach credit card
or debit card tramsactien. by the service provider.
A $1.00 convenience’ fee will be applied to gach
£heck-by-Phone teansaction, by the <pryice provider

‘Gul)&x'yvlusanxuc:.A:.:i§4\‘Qua;anli\\‘ab-itlcixt*nk41113;snt-:t

paymeal please ﬁm: Loll-free:

* Tf we can not Jet to your meter to shat-off your service, we must do
extra work. Tiis extra work may increase your turn-on charge to 38 -
saximun of $1,500.00. B



< PECO.

‘Ao st ioh BT » -

-PEC‘(} Energy Company

o

DEQDLQDDISGEBUDBUDBEBLSLUGGUGBbbLSL

e

”

PLEASE HAIL
PAYMENT TO

Py BOX Tos&
PHILA PA 19101

#®

HAKE CHECKS
PAYABLE T0
wpgeo ENERGY™
THARK YOU

~ f PLEASE PAY
_ JUPAC IHC # THES AMOUMY
PO BOX 50447 } 53,661,518

! - PHILADELPHIA PA 19132

RATE GS

PAGE 1

T

. I anount ERCLoseu}
ACCOUNT HUFBER 024m01a90=015026=01} i

THIS PART OF BILL WITH
WHEN PAYING It PERSON
BILL FOR RECEIPT.

PLEASE HAIL
YOUR CHECK.
BRING THE ENTIRE

$¢2,836.43
$825.08

% AMOUNT PAST DUE!
AHOUNT DUE 03/25/04:

e S LB A I 5

SR ELECTRIC SERVICE 7o
1000 M SEDGLEY AV
PHYLADELDHEA, PA 19132

wSURFCCO REPRESENTATIVE 15 SRS, TRETHS. IF voU HAVE
ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT

tf BY WRITIHG YO 27301 MAFKEY 97, SiO=1, B.0BOX B699,

(215)861=3T12
PRCLA, PA 19201,

i . PREUIOUS-BALARCE...,...QV;,..,‘i., $2,836.43
RATE GS )
HILL PREPARED HAR oty, 2004
RECEHT PAYMENTS NOT SHOWN
WILL APPEAR ON YOUR NEXT BILL. PAYMENT/ZADS  siexcnovmesonsyosss .00
PECO ENERGY TAX 108 2%=4970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF . 00%
{BASED ON . 00%. v ennens 00
, BALANCE A9 OF EELLENG DAVE 1 62,834,467
CUSSIENT PECO ERERGY CHARGES!
CUSTOMER cuARce‘ﬁ.‘,“.‘..,“.¢.‘...5,.,..‘¢..4...,....“....,‘.,..ﬁ.....a. 23.82
TRA"SthONGvtiA‘(&\l,n!»lttibhﬂ!alltf-!‘slln&llatblv&:bcnttt;knt>nltbhxlztv‘;q 228«95
ntsTurBUTiON‘.‘,.,;.*.i.‘.‘m.,.k,“......‘....,........,.,..‘..‘.;...t.“‘, 112.71
, R ~ e B s 364,59
STATE TAX ADJUSTHENT . . 1 vavnseasesasnsnysusrnanssdosnerraeesists? (1.28) ‘
SALES TAX (1007 EXEMPTION) J D R AR L .00
‘ ' B e Tl - (1,287
PECO ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF «vvvoens $153.00
PECO ENERGY BASIL CHARGES! 4363.30
ENERGY SUPPLIER BASIC CMARGES: $4461,76
(SEE SUPPLIER CHARGES PAGE FOR DETAZLS)
NESt CHARGES BUE AR 25, 2004t $825.08
FOTAL BALANCE OUH? £3,661.51
FROM T0 BILL BILLED REG . PEAK BILLED 62T BILLED POWER
HI DO ¥YY  HM DD YY DAYS KHWH DEHAND{EWT ~ DEHANDAKH) DEMAND{KHW) FACTOR
02/02/04 03701704 030 8,400 17.6 17.%& L0
HETER READING HMETER
PREVIOUS  PRESENT  CONSTANT METER 1D
- 89120 89960 10 S11HU-38702
- .y - -
PRI P B B FMEVIOUS HYSTORY T
s S Rl I - MAR - 03 HAR 03 HAR. 03 HAR 03 1
samme et S e ; | DILLED KWH  REG. PK. KH BILLED KW GET KW |
‘ { 8,600 18.2 is.2 I
HEXT SCHEDULED METER HEADXYHG DATE - o1

£ H6/0L/2004

ACCOUNT HUMBIER oza-01-90—nxsozb-oz -

[SReT——

PECO Energy Company

J R e fasadvand




[ #w!'l:\..\.l. A N Nl B BRI T
A b egion (otrpariy .

B - <o B ;
.‘II' , L ‘l';

" _ P
JOPAC INC
) | po Box 50447 |
s I PHILADELPHIA PA 19132 1
kL
" |
¥
 pacE 2 ACCOUNT FUBER 026m01u50w015026m01
| ELECYRIC ANERICA MST FROM  02702/2004 YO 03/01/2004
(71412592528 RATE/RIDER = GS '
 GENERATION AND TRANSHISSION CHARGES 8400.00 KWH @ 0.0550 ' o sa6l.78
YU\'AL G!m FW mni_hu.t.0Qninun-td-.‘dn-tﬁ-«,-.:‘--ovd 6461.78

CALL l*606*556*5§57’RE6ARDING ANY QUESTIONS OX YOUR ELECTRICAMERICA ACCOUNY

MARKET SHARE THRESHOLD SERVICE (MST): REGULATEQACKARGES FOR SERVICE FROM A SUPPLIER GTHER THAN PECO.

. o |  PECO Energy Company‘

- e i i o S o S Yo o - gt o s B




4 { ' .
ST 024019001502600000116514000003 3554 b

| pLEASE HAIL 9 e
“JOPAE INC i
i

PFAYHENT TO
3 PO BUX 50647

- po O 7883
PHILA PA 19101 PHILADELPHIA

W

HAKE CHECKS | X
PAYABLE TO RATE G5

ApECO ENERGY™ ]

THANK YOU - T ;
PAGE 1 ,{ ACCOUNT HUMBER 02400015026~ |
. PR

PLEASE HATL THIS PART OF BILL WITH % AMOUNT PAST DUE:
YOUR, CHECK. MHEN PAYING IN PERSON
BRING THE ENTIRE BILL FOR RECEYPT.

AHOUNT DUE 12/26/032

r"""_-'_"’"\', W a = -
| ous DaTE l
| pastoue ®
RTINSy e

( AMDUNT ERCLOSED

| ;

L o

$582.76
$582.38

YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE 15 DIANHE
ANY TNQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEAS

' FOR'EthTnzc SERUicE 10
4 SENGLEY
OR BY WRITING TO 2301 MARKET ST.

ENGLEY AV
PACLADELIROLA, UR 19132

B, IMETDG. IF YOU HAVE
£ CONTACT US AT (235)BL1m3TIZ
510e1, #,0.B0K 86 9 (K LA

A ; PREVIOUS BALANCE. ..onnerrersrnts . $2,275.83
RATE G5 e FAYMENY S P L NOR R S (1,716.32)
pitl PREPARED peEC 84, 2003 .
REGENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOHN
WILL APPEAR ON yoUR NEXT BILL. PAYMENTZADJ  voovsenconsexrensts? 00
pECO EMERCY TAX IDW 23~0970240 FINANCE CHARGE OF 1.25%
: , ~ {BASED ON $1,700.223 o 21.25.
; BALANCE AS OF BEXLLENG DATE 1 £582.76
CURRIBTY VELD ERERCY CHASGESY
CUSTOHER EHARGE,,..,......,”“...‘u.,“...,..f..”... R 23.82
iﬂANﬁITIONu....,.....i.,.‘.;.}*,.,u.“,,+.,‘.....‘.‘..,.,....;,,..,,.,.,..‘ 162.90
DISIRIBUTIGR 76 .20
, . L w———— 5262.92
STATE TAX AbJUSTHEKT“....a‘..,,.‘.....“,.............‘...“..‘. $.11 '
SALES TAX (1087 EXEMPTION) .,.«‘......".....,.‘..‘....4,..,‘..;. .60
----- - T 5‘11
pred ENERGY CHARGES IHCLUDE INTAHGIBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF o vuerss - 5107.36
]
PECO ENERGY BASIC CHARGES * 526303
| EHERGY SUPPLIER BASIC CHARGES! §319.35
(SEE SUPPLIER CHARGES PAGE FOR DETATLS)
HEM CHARGES DUB DEC 26, 20033 £582,38
o TOTAL AALANCE DUE! 51,165,354
- EROH 10 BILL BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED GET BILLED POWER
i DD ¥V HH DOYY DAYS KHH DEMAND(KH)  DEMAND(KH? DEMAND{KH} FACTOR
10730705 12701703 g36 5,600 12.8 12.8 YA
HETER READING HETER
W REVIOUS PRESENT CONSTANT HETER 1D
gp7B0  O73A0 10 §11HU~ 36702
EEERE R ' e ma PREVEOUS MESTORY ~~ Rem= 7 s s
[ mwwaw o mmmmE S e pEC 02 pEC 02 pec 02 DEC 02
s wawnn o ; { BILLED KWH  REG. ¢K. KW  BILLED KH G&T XKW
1 5,340 13.4
- o3

HENY SCHEDULED METER REAQIHG AYE XS 12/31/2003

ACCOUNT WPBER 024aOLmI001E026=0L =

] PECO Energy Company

Mflr 0093 7 S




S PECO. PECO Energy Company | o : 1

e
e
; A Leion Campiry < . )

» L

T et -
Awet : JOPAC INC |
. . PO BOX 50447
. PHILADELPHIA PA 19132} - s o
L B .
W ' P [ S ‘ "
i) g 4 ) -
S AN - —
NGE 2 aw *‘«{ ACCOUNT HUMBER 025ad 1 30=015026~0% .
' * ‘j:'l:'-"; o o o : - P -
K D SN
o P .
! o e f:' “‘nr : ) § .
v '53“ R g*‘- .
o - g

ELECTROL AMERLICA BMSY FROM  10730/2003 7O 12/61/2093
| 171412592583 , . RATE/RIDER - GS
9319.35

- GENERATION ARD TRANSHISSION CHARGES 5600.00 KHH 2 06,0570
‘ & ,

o i e A A S o

.
£319.35

TR xtad

m‘L mm Fm mtonviﬂl&lllutncd-t-’puo..a.n

CALL 1-B00-556-8457 REGARDING ANY QUESTIONS OR YOUR ELECTRICAMERICA KCCOURT

MARKET SHARE THRESHOLD SERVICE (KST): REGULATED CHARGES FOR SERVICE FROM A SUPPLIER OTHER THAN PECOT.

Compaﬁ SN




19502785 1T

B e N N o . [~ i f p . o b s . ’ ’ 1
‘i‘ L Anluoh Complny PECO Energy Company , ‘!
| Oeuamaumso2’0000%%3500-0009&%35 t
. 08 PN ; N _ i _
" PLEASE MAXIL j ‘ PLEASE pAY
PAYHENT TO JOPAC INC ‘ THIS AMOUNT
PO BOX 7888 PO BOX 506447 : $9,899.35
PHILA PA 19101 : PHILADELPHTA PA 16132 :
Y’AH R Wy i ’ ; - —
" : | DUE  DAYE !
HAKE CHECKS . L ~ | past oue »
PAYABLE TO RATE 6% i : ad
"PECG ENERGY" i o .
THARK YOU e - AMOUNT ENCLOSED |
PAGE 1 . ACOOUNT HPEER 02(mOLe90-015024m01 I ' o
"PLEASE MAXL THIS PART OF BILL WITH ¥ AHOUNT PAST DUE: $9,233.63
YOUR CHECK. WHEN PAYING IN PERSON AHOUNT DUE 12/27/04: . $665.72
BRING Tusﬂgggxxe BILL FOR RECEIPT., :
FOR ELECTRIC SERVIEE 70 YOUR PECO REPRESENTATIVE TS FHE BUSINESS CENTER . IF VOU JAVE
1600 H SEDGLEY AV ANY INQUIRIES ABOUT THIS BILL PLEASE CONTACT US AT (21518416690
PHXLADELPYMIEA, DA 19132 OR BY WRITING O 230X MAIRKET ST. S10w1, P.O.BOX 8699, MMILA, PA 19101,
b , ’ ; ,
PREVIOUS BALANCE.......,, .\, 00iss $9,134 .54
RATE Gs :

BILL PREPARED DEC 02, 2004
RECENT PAYHENTS NOT SHOWN

WELL APPEAR ON YOUR MEXT BILL. PAYHENTZADY o iivinenn i .00
PECO ENERGY TA)C IDH 23-097026¢6 FINANCE CHARGE OF 1.28%
: {BASED ON STy9LZ . 290 . nvi v ‘ 98.97
o BALAMCE AS QF BXLLYNG DATE $9,233,63
CUHHENT PECD EHERGY CHARGES ! ‘ :
CUSTOMER CHARGE,,.“.......'“.a....,...“........‘..” R S 2X.82
GENERA?ION‘..U.,.”.......“..”,““ P as v $339,60 )
TRAMSHISSION . v vvu i vs i annnsseines s 33,20
‘ TOTAL GENERAYIGN/TQANSHISSIGN,.‘...‘.,......,..,,,4,;“..,.,. 372,80
Taausrrxon,,.,.‘.,..,....“..\4,.......«.......‘..‘.,,..,....,..».‘.“..... 180.90
DEISTRIBUTION. v s v vt aninasas s I 8%.35
----- e 666,87
STATE TAX kaUSTHENT,.........<§.‘;.‘...x..,‘...‘.,......,,;‘..&‘ {1.15)
SALES TAX (100X EXEHPTIONI e e e e e ey e 00 :
‘ s mwaw e s L 41.18)

PECG ENERGY CHARGES INCLUDE INTANGYBLE TRANSITION CHARGES OF . 1 ciiv. . 813158

&
PECO ENERGY BASIC CMARGES: 5665,72
it
NEN CHARGES DUE DEC 227, 20041 668,72
TOTAL BALANCE DUE! $9.899.35
FROM TO BILL - BILLED REG. PEAK BILLED GRT BILLED =~ power
HH 0D YY HH DD YY DAYS KHH DEHAND (KW} ~ DEMANDIKH)  DEHAND(KW} FACTOR
11701706 12701704 030 6,800 1z.8 i3.8 ; .74
HETER READING  HEYER
- PREVIOUS = PRESENT CONSTANT METER ID
14260 14940 10 S11HU~38702
. ~«~?f it e N Frmmsissdmsecasok  PREVEOUS BESTORY = Morecocco-saiowen
u s v o I DEC 03 DEC 93 DEC 03 DEC 03 I
“ran S e ) , I BILLED KWH  REG. PK. W BILLED KW = G&T KW §
x s 6§00 12.8 o 12.8 !

HEXY, DATE I3 01/03/2005 I o= e om o7
| ,/zgég” /z,/éééf ,451/ céiﬁitv,/iézdfzﬁiF’ 591225kf’ z ,?:2%545 zﬁfffy i
. . >t r{u\ ERET frnaly -

| E | PECO Energy Company
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S SRS - DOMINION P ey
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N w At S ewam o es e e s SR a e e PR

DETALS. , : . S

C ; .4 e : h ><° .,w NA , LR e . . " : v. A : . ) . «. 2 T A heY 3
READ. BUL  READ - METER DALY OEGREE | BuL, STATE COUNTY.. . “DUE" ™ PMT = BT gy breiind e PN - TR
"DATE DAYS 'SOURCE, READING USAGEUSAGE  DAYE, W UTAX JAX T DATE | CHRGE' AMOUNT FMTOATE . ADJ . O £ DESC ».Eocm za.ocm ?;ze..

R

B ﬂ..»v.»t 4;» >

BU1B/2003 Sﬁﬂm:m.ﬁ 03 {44 “B4r sﬁd Co.. %00 %00 aSSoa . 300 «8 Dl e RO e
[oomrmoes” 29ACTUAL, 3248 0B 1087 | $1Z7.14 %00 K00 OVON2008 98.;.«8& e T o

. aNGIO05 29 SYSTEMEST 3164 282 083 $30080 T00 800 032005 800 #0800

01718/2005 S ACTUAL 2899 220 1111 328385 N 300 800 2OW2008  $00 . 800 : 500

]

P

9

A 8
TAUZOL  STSYSTEMEST 2670 167 8 6% sweri 200 800 OUOTNGS - 809 .“a_sﬂsgcmgmubo

3

3

A

#1800 3,58 8..5,3
$128.100 $1,684,00 PETTAGE "
12500 §1,530.00 $3,35035
312500 §1,414.00 3324075
§$126.00 $1.280.00 $2.083.80
$125.00 $1.164.00 §2,905091
$125.00 $1.01000 8281285
12560 381400 3271802

*

114272004 20 ACTUAL 2512 18 408 sm224 800 - 300 120082004 00 &0 0 RO
110132004 20 BYSTEMEST 2433 - 84 192 59683 - $00 300 14082004 - 30 K00 . %00
JosM4Zond  32ACTUAL 2382 24 A48 s 60 3.00 10VDR/2D04 00 800 .. . . $00 .

*

,és;észss?%?

oa/MM2004  JOSYSTEMEST 231 38 4, 18 MBES $00 ... 500, COAA2004 KOO 300%T..% | o 800 $126.00  $780.00 8288228}

O7/M42004  2WACTUAL . 2288 27 A 1784087 . 800, 300 0A0AZ004 K00 - $0- .o \,«8 - 312500 ,n&poo s28340)

0TRSO . e e e ,,,, P STt . 337843 GAPCGR . . % e ,

{ oartarz004 EQﬁQmﬂ 260 38 4 % 8 300 .S a1X32004 £00 nopa&geseazw 5.00 TCAP 311300 «.§,8 el .

Yosnazond 25 ACTUAL 784 40 . 4 168 35606 ., . %00 . 800 0MUIZ004 . 300, 800 - .. (B00 0 CAP. . 1300 $726.00 FCRTETT) R

O41E2004 31 SYSTEMEST, 2404 204 T - 674 52M83 300 300 OIN2004 :.&.o.o,, rs,&u.un.y,ns L. CAP. . 11300 . 34100 $2057.79f °, ",
CAP

= 062004  2BACTUAL ° 1587 83 .2, TV 7885 - .. . 500 . $.00 OUOT004 °. . %00 - 800 o ?;.rx. 300 7 b P 3113.00 350000 3262288

ST L = A 4+

C2n&/2004  S3ISYSTEMEST 1524 380 12 1410 3312 _ 800 |, $00 OMIU2004  $00. . 80 . 8OO0 | CAP. S1A00  $387.00 $274401) ¢
Jounazoos  3BACTUAL 1834 187 8 . 108 s2271 . 300 . R00 G20 . 400 ¢ 300 T L7 800 . _ CAP. - B30 327400 2277
; Ji27i22003 M SYSTEMEST 147 223 J0 I8 30 ‘ $.00 300 DIA7R004 . B0 827400 ‘ﬁgﬁ%ﬁ . CAP 11300 818100 3xi1008)
b 1441272008 M ASTUAL 124 134 08 @2 316163 800 SO0 12042003 . RO TINT00 11002003 . $00 - CCAP . $11A00° $113.00 $2.15204
J13/2003 . A2 SYSTEMEST 970 61 2 2 w22 .. $00 - $.00 TUDA2003 . - .00 8113001047200 8o . CAP 311300 311400 3JmAf

Tanans | WACTUAL  tos 48 2 8 ok 0 W 10 TODERO0 | 300 - $31800 002003 | %00 TCAP . 311300 $11300 32314228

cAP
{owro2003  SoSYSTEMEST 880 30 1 0O R CB00 %00 LU - 00 §19400 08072003 (. CR00  CAP - - 314D0 311400 §218887 Lt

O7HARO03 | SMAGCTUAL . %0 104 3 13 st228 0 300 . RO &aag 300 -, RN ug e CAP L o $11400 ‘«:»8 S_B.wa L
| O A R e Tt en L F J.ﬂ. m%,@ﬂlmm;ﬁi-ymwf, IR

o e L% R L L « ;,..”. ‘ kXl ) sl M g v : DD@ N,Dﬁny/é m . e 2

5 ey v I, Lk ‘ . o 1 , st . " u ) o ,ﬁ. ) . LA o H«, v ..»‘. ,;u;m. L - L -4 R

: RS i Bt w N e s A i dy A A ,m. : ‘,..; . n..«. ,

A S - et R I L T S S N

e R N R S ey s NS e e :,m,.w.f.,h.u,? ;.,,:2..

0EA32000 31 SYSTEMEST 729 84 4 i84 #3030 RIS . S0, . 300 .. L. BB . .2 AGREH 317800 338 ,ﬁ.fﬁu :

0V PWACTUAL  ~ 8es 21 T i smes . .00 . 300 00082003 . - 320 3§§S§ ) ﬁ@g.ﬁxmmnm 13500 , 317500 Sa11048 "
aAuzos  S2SYSTEMEST 484 99 3 428 swost 0 .. 800, 8.00 0SRA20D . 400 | SO0 OUIIR0Y . &0 . - AGREEME . 38400 $16200 31961601
foaazons 28ACTUAL 338 394 14 e ST L 800, 800 DRATRWY 500 . $10000 COT200S_ $00, . .. AGREEME 38800 . 3300 gl
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45 e,
5.

Y

N

; salm.dr..?
MR
(S TR

o
.

A
e

R

erﬂ o

ta .-u
£
wwl o
Y,

AT ST

SN o

AT

L : R T e $babins " i,
e ’ . FoL .+ DOMINION PEOP o e
- : . R : e ey gt Ry 2 <L P
. : L .7 statsmient of Account : Lom I
R R S paeg Domo L aw RES T SO
[ Address 3541 LAKETON RD APT A Sl e T Mietsr Number 20590602 - xm%sg&ft Cal TDD (QOMSRT-1333 ~ ~ . . Wt
- DETALLS , B . R L s T L s :
N g [ m."r BRI SR i K e o . s” WO o . "
.J..rﬁ.;, A Jeea P40 PRI s o~ AYG m..;ﬁ .n.!suu“u i, ﬁ.m\x!.r a e .m)v.m,@. «Qﬂwﬁ f *..u..nmf,n#? 1 . vu ] S ;P.h, .w:HQ.ﬂ o s EraR u
READ *BIL READ  METER - DALY OE it © " BTATE COUNTY —~ DUE - PMT. ' e “PLAN. o PLAN - vy
DATE' DAYS SOURCE READING USAGEUSAGE  DAYS - AMT ™ »' ., TYAX 1WA DATE CHRGE DATE™., DESC AMYOUE ASIT DUE BALANCE |+, " §
P S N I Cw ke - - W w e B A e o - ."..l“q(.,‘, a‘, - * s t.;“ P ,..A.-bnu..‘. ,-. 4.0 .....un;w#Jfr.,\. ~.«l »‘“wh M q.x,.m.s.ﬁf. r, A mquuhr. ..',u.ou: »wrrl,. Umn. JU; ,),.,-“Mu}u.r'.ﬂs .“...n,.: .w._..,».h ..w - ot ..t *
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